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R e b e k  C a p t u r e  D k t r i c t
The Rebs have done it 

again. Friday night the 
Rivercrest Rebels captured 
a share of the district title for 
the fourth straight year and 
have assured themselves of 
post season play for the third 
year out of those four. Head 
Coach Milford Groves ad
mitted that a little luck and a 
lot of prayers cleared the 
way for the Rebels to secure 
the championship. But the 
Rebels road to victory was 
not an easy one Friday night 
as they defeated the New 
Diane Eagles 12-7. The 
Eagles were hoping for a 
repeat of last years 28-14 
victory over the Rebs and 
came into the game with 
blood in their eyes. But the 
Rebels came looking for 
revenge...and got it.

The game started slow as 
each team knew the game 
plan of the other like they 
know their own mother. The 
Eagle defense homed in on 
the Rebs, mauling half-back 
Jerry Merchant, while the 
Rebel defensive secondary 
keyed on David Phillips 
possible the best receiver in 
the state. The first quarter 
remained a draw as the 
teams exchanged punts, but 
as the second quarter got 
under way, Rebel cor- 
nerback John Hines came 
down with an Eagle pass and 
carried the ball down to New 
Diana’s 16 yard line. It took 
Merchant only three plays to 
penatrate the Eagles goal 
line for a touchdown with 
8:30 left ot play in the half. 
The extra point was 
deflected and Rivercrest led 
6-0. The Rebels next 
possession was stopped by 
the clock as time ran out at 
the half.

The second half also 
started slow with New Diana 
receiving a James 
Strickland punt at their own 
15 yard line. Passes of 30, 23, 
and 16 yards and a face- 
mask penalty against the 
Rebs gave the Eagles a first 
down on Rivercrest’s three 
yard line, where it took four 
plays for the Eagles to take 
the ball over with 3:05 left in 
the third quarter. The 
extra point was good and the 
Eagles led 7-6. The Rebs are 
not easily discouraged; in 
fact, when someone scores 
on them, they get down-right 
mad! Billy Stewart took the 
Eagle kick-off back 18 yards 
to Rivercrest’s 47 yard line, 
from where Strickland 
cranked the Rivercrest

mid-field. The Rebs then 
drove to Diana’s 30, when a 
Strickland pass was stolen 
from the hands of his 
receiver at New Diana’s 22 
yard line. This slightly upset 
free-safety Bradley Moore 
as a few plays later, h< 
returned the favor and came 
down with an E a^e pass on 
the Rebels 37 yard line. But 
the Rebs could not get 
started and were forced to 
punt. The Rebel defensive 
secondary then survived an 
onslaught of Diana passes 
and the Eagles turned the 
ball over on downs with just 
seconds left on the clock. 
The Rebs fell on the ball, let 
time run out, gathered in the 
middle of the field, prayed, 
and went home with a 12-7

victory and the district 
championship.

Jerry  Merchant led 
rushing for the Rebels with 
102 yards. Strickland 
completed 3 of 8 passes for 63 
yards and one touchdown. 
The defense was put under 
tremendous pressure, but 
they held up and didn’t quit. 
The Rebels will represent 
district 20-AA in two weeks 
at bi-district where they will 
play either Hawkins or 
Winona, depending on this 
Friday’s results.
RHS NDHS
8 1st down 13
129 yds rush 85
63 yds pass 180
3-8 pass-att-comp 11-26
4 passes int. by 1
0 fumbles-lost 0

express and his passing arm. i oi*
When Merchant could not 1 ^ 0 8 0 0 1  S i n g i l l f f  P r e s e n t e d

Q in  fK o 1in<» ^  ^  ^find a hole in the line, 
Strickland went to the air 
where he found Bradley 
Moore for a 16 yard gain. 
Then from the 34 yard line of 
the Eagles, Strickland went 
to Larry Denny who 
snatched the partially 
deflected pass and broke a 
tackle enroute to paydirt 
with 1:41 left in the third 
quarter. The Rebs led 12-7. 
New Diana then went to the 
air, trying desperately to 
pick apart the best defensive 
secondary in the district, 
with no avail. Strickland 
ended the first Eagle drive 
with an interseption at the 
Rebel four yard line. John 
Hines captured his second 
interseption of the night at 
the Rebel ten to end the next 
Diana drive. On the Rebs 
first play from scrimmage. 
Merchant took the ball down 
the right sideline 40 yards to

A gospel singing was 
enjoyed by Red River Haven 
residents Saturday evening 
October 31st. Wayne Huff
man, Ralph Cawley, Gayle 
Roach, and Loree Roach 
presented an inspiring 
program of solos and group 
ensembles. Wayne Huffman 
performed to a sound track 
from his recently cut gospel 
record. The crowd of ap

proximately forty residents 
then joined in several 
favorite hymns to conclude a 
pleasurable evening of 
gospel music.

Editor's Quote Book
Few things are im

possible in themselves: 
application to make 
them succeed fails us 
more often than the 
Tieans.

JERRY MERCHANT 
goes down after some 
yardage against the New 
Diana Eagles as David

Craig looks up to see what 
outcome of Hawkins- 
Winnona game to see who

they play next. (Staff 
Photo b> Britt Morgan) 
is happening and Wade

Cline goes under. The 
Rebels have 
District and

won their 
await the

Red River County Commissioners Plead Guilty

Highway Work To Begin
The State Department of 

Highways and Public 
Transportation has recently 
let a contract for grading, 
structures, flexible base and 
hot mix asphaltic concrete 
pavement.

The totr ’ length of the 
project is 8.588 miles with an 
estim ated cost of 
$1,765,097.82.

The proposed number of 
working days for completion 
of the project is two hundred 
and forty (240) days.

The limits of this project 
are from U.S. 271 at Bogata, 
north and east t̂ ' Scatter 
Creek.

Work will begin Thursday, 
November 5, 1981, with 
present plans to start 
grading operations Monday, 
November 9, 1981.

The Contractor is 
Boorhem-Fields Equipment 
Company, Paris, Texas.

At a pre-construction 
meeting, representatives of 
the State Department of 
Highways and Public 
Transportation explained 
that certain hazards to the 
traveling public would be 
prevalent on this project 
during the process of con
struction.

Adequate barricades, 
warning signs and lights will 
be prominently displayed by 
the C(Kitractor but motorists 
should be extremely 
cautious in driving through 
the construction area.

The State Department of 
Highways and Public 
Transportation, the Con
tractor, and law en
forcement agencies appeal 
to motorists to obey all 
barricades, warning signs 
and exercise caution in 
traveling through the con
struction area.

Two Red River County 
Commissioners, Precinct 4 
C o m m iss io n e r Ja m e s  
Darwin Floyd and Precinct 2 
Commissioner Robert L. 
Edwards, have both pleaded 
guilty to single counts of 
mail fraud and conspiracy to 
commit mail fraud in federal 
court at Paris on Friday, 
November 6.

U.S. D istrict Judge 
William Wayne Justice 
heard the commissioners 
enter their guilty pleas as 
part of a plea bargain with 
federal attorneys.

Each commissioner will 
have to make $500 restitution 
to the county and resign 
from their office. Sentencing 
has been delayed pending 
i n v e s t i g a t i o n  a n d

recomendation by the U.S. 
probation office.

The maximum sentence 
the men could receive is five 
years for each count and an 
$11,000 fine.

Floyd and Edwards had 
been charged originally with 
a total of 37 counts of ex
tortion, conspiracy and mail 
fraud last May and June 
when the federal grand jury 
in Tyler handed down the 
indictments.

Letters of resignation from 
the two commissioners were 
delivered to Red River 
County Judge Connie 
Sullivan on Monday. Judge 
Sullivan has appointed Don 
Cole, age 49, a seven year 
Red River County resident.

who runs a real estate firm 
in Avery as Precinct 4 
Commissioner, and Clifford 
Ritchie, age 67, an active 
farmer and rancher as the 
Commissioner in Precinct 2.

Cole says he took the job 
on a short-term basis.

Ritchie was named the 
winner as a write-in can
didate tor Precinct 3 Justice 
of the Peace against Belle

Glass in unofficial returns, 
but the results were over
turned by a commissioners’ 
court canvass of votes later. 
Ritchie has served as Detroit 
school board member for 
twelve years.

The resignations wifi 
result in an almost new 
Commissioners court for 
Red River County, as Ben 
Storey of Precinct 3 and

Bruce Scott, Precinct 1, have 
been in office since January 
of 1981 only. Storey replaced 
the vacancy left when Joe 
Runyon was killed in an auto 
accident, and Scott fills the 
post formerly held by Earl 
Humphrey.

The guilty pleas are two of 
eight oav t .‘
results of an FBI in
vestigation in Northeast

Texas recently.
Titus County Com 

missioner Alvin i.Scooten 
Parrish and C.H (Shorty) 
Reese pleaded guilty to 
conspiracy and mail fraud 
only two weeks before A 
Bowie County Commiss, mer 
was found guilty in the only 
c cf.n< to ,i '-,0 f'
Me received a three yeaf'jai. 
sentence.

Meet Your Teacher

Mr. C.D. (Donald) 
Easterling is a graduate of 
Talco High School and East 
Texas University. He has a 
BachelOT of Science Degree 
in vocational agriculture 
with a minor in science. His 
Masters Degree major is in

Young Homemakers To Meet
attend this program.

Sophomore’s 
Plan Bake Sale

The next regular meeting 
of the Rivercrest Chapter of 
Young Homemakers of 
Texas will be held Tuesday, 
November 17 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Rivercrest Homemaking 
Department. The program 
entitled “ Holiday Reflec
tions’’ will be presented by 
Mrs. Sandra Herndon, 
Consum er Inform ation 
Specialist with Lone Star 
Gas Company. Members are 
urged to bring guests. All 
visitors are welcome to

The Sophomore class 
officer for 1981-82 met 
November 5. They discussed 
the date to be held for a bake 
sell. They decided on 
November 21st. The time 
fothe Bake Sale is 9 till 12. 
There will also be one in 
Talco the same day. Mr. C.D. Easterling

r*
EATIN(F-the Methodist 
Church in Bogata 
sponsored a turkey and 
dressing meal with all the

agriculture with a minor in 
business management and 
guidance. Mr. Easterling 
taught four years in the Mt. 
P leasant High School 
agriculture department 
prior to coming to the Bogata 
Junior High where he has 
been teaching science for the 
past seven years.

The Easterlings live on a 
small farm west of Talco and 
are the parents of three 
married sons. Brandi is their 
only grandchild.

Mr. Easterling names 
hunting and fishing as his 
favorite pastime. He also 
likes to hunt Indian relics for 
his collection. He dislikes 
laziness in people and the “I 
can’t” attitude. He likes 
teaching because he enjoys 
working with young people 
and his aim is ^ucation is to 
create a positive attitude in 
each child.

He is a member of the 
National Rifle Association, 
The Association of Texas 
Professional Educators 
(ATTE) and The Ar
chaeological Society.

This interview was done by 
Rhonda Branch, a senior 
FTA member.

GIFTS AND GADGETS— part of
afghans, games and all Bazaar
kinds of baked goods were

Methodist Saturday, which drew a
Bogata large crowd. (Staff Photo

by Linda Tabb)

4-H Gold S tar W inners Honored At Banquet
Four-H (Told Star winners 

from 15 Northeast Texas 
counties in Northeast 
District V were honored 
Monday night at a dinner 
sponsored by the Lone Star 
Steel Company held for the 
award winners at the Paris 
Junior College McLemore 
Student Center Ballroom.

The 4-H Gold Star is the 
highest county 4-H award 
provided by the Texas 
A g ricu ltu ra l Extension 
Service. Award recipients 
must be at least 14 years of 
age and have completed a 
minimum of three years in 4- 
H

Gold Star winners are 
selected by their leadership, 
c i t iz e n s h ip ,  p e rso n a l

d e v e lo p m e n t, p ro je c t 
achievement and in
volvement in the 4-H county 
program.

Highlight of the banquet 
was a slide presentation 
featuring slides of the (Told 
Star winners. Slides of the 4- 
H members were provided 
by their county extension 
agents and narration of the

program was done by the 
Extension’s Communication 
Specialist Herman H. 
Brevard.

Featured in the slide show 
and receiving Gold Star 
medals were: Jeff Ballard, 
Julie Clark and Donald 
Galyon from Lamar County; 
Stanley Jessee, Michael 
Phillips and Vickie Zehetner

from Red River County; and 
Marilyn Amos Agan from 
Titus County.

District officer Debra Neal 
said that the banquet, which 
has been sponsored annually 
by Lone Star Steel since 1977, 
is the highlight of the 4-H 
year in the Northeast 
District.

Open House Slated At Niitritian Site
An Open House at 

E lderberry Center-201 E. 
Baker, formerly Red River 
(bounty Hospital, now the 
new home of Clarksville 
Nutrition Site, will be held 
November 15 from 2-4 p.m. 
The event is sponsored by 
the Community Council of

senior citizens and a child 
care center are among the 
programs provided for the 
citizens of Red River County 
by the Red River Com
munity Council.

Mrs. Marjorie Nicholas,

president joins with the 
county wide members of the 
board of directors to urge 
everyone to attend the Open 
House Bogata members of 
the council are Mrs. William 
Rozell and Mrs. Travis Hale.

T me ^..ommiiniiy i.

T h k  B()(ja t a  N e w s
Caib Scouts Attcuid ( ’.aiiipoive

trimmings at the annual 
Bazaar Saturday. A good 
turnout contributed to the

success of the event. 
(Staff Photo by Linda 
Tabb)

I SPS
Pub 'lfh fd  K ver\ Thursday 

P. O. Bo> VH. BosaU. Tr«aa '7S4l7
K ntrrrd  Aa Srrond Claas WaUar. > o \ . ISII Al Thr Poal Offka Al 

BosaU. T rtaa . 7MI7
R obartw  W risht Publishar
P at W rlsht KdKor
N an ak r Nlchola WanaiinK Kdilor
John W Hood A dtrrliyins
Mrs Vara O rosan Rogala Na»s Pditor

STBSt RIPTION
W 0« A Yaar Kor Rad Rivar. I.am ar. Ttlus And pranklin < nunliaa. 
la 00 A Y'aar Out Of County.
H a d# A Vaar (K am aaa

DPADI.IM-:
Kor Na»y And Advarttains Tuasday At \o o n

A brief dedication 
ceremony will be held at .) 
p.m. with music by the 
“White Lace and Whiskey 
Band” of Bogata. There will 
be tours of the building and 
refreshments.

The Medical Tran
sportation program. Arts & 
Crafts activities, Exi»erience 
Unlimited and Job 
replacement. .Service for

Cub Scout Den 2 Pack 135, 
attended a Camporeee at 
Lake Timbercreek near 
B o n h a m  S a t u r d a y  
November 7. The boys took 
part in five events and won 
first place, a red ribbon in 
fire building and third place, 
a yellow ribbon in hurdle 
race.

Attending were Jamey 
Jordan. Chad Martin, .la.son

Simmons, Stephen Cowan. 
John Hardin, Rodney Woods, 
Scott Denny, and John David 
Hutchison. They were ac
companied by five adults, 
and three children weiner 
roast supper was enjoyed

have a 
nice w eekend

n
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Nichols Worth
By Nanalep Nichols 

Let me tell all you folks 
about the great pig chase. It 
made for an interesting

weekend. My husband, 
Thomas, brought in a sixty 
pound Yourkshire pig,and 
temporarily installed it in

BILL & KAREN MORRIS
ANNOUNCE THE OPENING

MONDAY, NOV. 2

5th S.W FABRIC SHOP ON 5th S.W.
9 o.m. - 5 p.nr>.

NEXT DOOR TO OLD "WOLF" MFG.
After Hours Call 632-4171 

BOGATA

the backyard.
Unforunately, late that 

Saturday afternoon the 
phone began to ring as 
neighbors called to report 
that the pig was out. (There 
was never any question in 
their mind’s as to where the 
pig came from-they are all 
fam iliar with our dogs, 
ducks, cats and calves).

By the time I got to the 
latest pig sighting, no pig. I 
walked and walked, and 
when Thomas and his 
nephew came in. so did they. 
Well after dark I gave up and 
started  for home, but 
"Thomas thought he heard the 
pig squeal and took off in the

Want to pay abot^i the 
Same amount for 

«lectricity,eifer/ month ?

1

The Average Billing Plan 
says you can!

. The Average Billing Plan is a way of figuring 
your bill so that you pay about the same 
amount for electricity, each month. You'll 

. know how much of a bill to expect, so bud- 
; geting will be easier. And at the end of the 
year, you'll find you paid the same amount 
for electricity as if you were on the regular 
billing plan.
Here's how it works:
FIRST MONTH
MOST RCCtMT AVERAGE

-  12 MONTHS V 12 = BILLING 
ACTUAL USE AMOUNT

9 •<

EACH MONTH THEREAFTER
MOST RECENT 15% OE AVERAGE

12 MONTHS 12 -  ACCUMULATED =  BILLING 
ACTUAL USE DirEERENCE* AMOUNT

* 15% of accumulated 
difference is added 
when prior to the 
current bill, the cal
culated amount for 
electricity used is 
more than the accu
mulated amount 
billed under the 
Average Billing Plan.

n O T E :  If you have less than 12 months history at 
your present address, the "average" will be 
based on the number of months available.

Texas-NewAAexicD 
Power Company

E42-81

Reba McEkitire To Preform

Reba McEntire

opposte direction.
When I turned in the drive 

way, there was the pig! I 
t r i ^  to ease her into the 
garage but no luck. Just as 
she dashed past I made a 
grab & came up with a 
handful of mud and watched 
her plump rear-end vanish 
around the corner.

Finally gave up until the 
next morning. We then arose 
at daybreak and searched 
for four hours.

No sooner had we given up 
and come home than the 
phone rang and a neighbor 
called to say our pig was 
eating pears in his compost 
heap. We chased her into a 
corner of the fence, but once 
more she excaped.

Then David Harbison 
came out and helped. About 
that lime his father-in-law 
from Blossom and three 
little boys showed up. The 
kids bailed out with obvious 
glee and the chase was 
REALLY on! Finally, aftei 
all seven of us chasing that 
pig for thirty minutes, she 
was cornered and captured 
and installed in an escape 
proof trailer.

But commendation has to 
go to the strangers from 
Blossom, whom we had 
never met, who helped put a 
happy ending to the great pig 
chase!

Fulbright
News

By Betty Rodgers
Mrs. Jodi Crawford of 

Paris was a Friday visitor of 
Betty Rodgers.

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Wolfe 
are the grandparents of a 
new son born Friday to their 
son and wife, Mr. and Mrs. 
Scott Wolfe of Deport.

Mr. and Mrs. Aubrey 
Herring and Gary of Bogata 
visited with Mr. and Mrs. 
Arthur F'isher and Anita and 
Mr. and Mrs. W.H. Herring 
Sunday.

Mr. Ike Jew ett has 
returned home but will have 
to go back into the hospital in 
two weeks for furthur 
treatments.

Mrs. Eric Wood has sold 
her home and is in the 
process of moving to Paris.

Rene Embrey of Dallas 
was a visitor in the com
munity last week.

Recent visitors of Mr. and 
Mrs. Richard Gandy were 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
Jackson of Jerome, Idaho 
and Mrs. Myrtle Smith of 
Blossom. Dropping in were 
Mrs. A.H. Stevens and Gina 
Braddock.

Betty Rodgers, Melissa, 
and Monte attended a bir
thday party Saturday af-

Along with Miss McEntire, 
top rodeo contestants are 
expected for the two nights 
(rf rodeo competition. Among 
them are Gary Hiner of 
Cuthand, Texas, who for the 
second year has won the 
championship title in bull 
riding for the Central Rodeo 
Association, is the 1980 
Central States Rodeo 
Association bull riding 
champion and the 1980 and 
1981 Finals bull riding 
champion. Hiner, on October 
30, won the World’s Richest 
Bull Riding competition at 
Billy Bob’s Texas in Ft. 
Worth, where he was paid 
over $23,000 for his abilities. 
Competition was open to all 
associations, and Hiner 
topped the field over Jerry 
Beagley, Bobby DelVecchio, 
Kenny Wilcox, Donnie Gay 
and others.

Rodeo action begins on 
Friday, November 20 with 
seven championship events 

album, “Reba a* the Western Sports Indoor 
released in Arena in DeKalb, with the 

1977 to encouraging critical event champions being 
recepti<m, and she made her crowned on Saturday, 
debut on the Grand Ole Opry November 21, and the 
following that release. “That engagement of Reba 
Makes Two Of Us” was a McEntire.

Countr:,'-Westem superstar 
Reba McEntire will be 
present for a one-show 
engagement in DeKalb, 
Texas on Saturday, 
November 21, during the 
Central States Rodeo 
Association rodeo.

McEntire, a finalist in 
Country music’s Most 
Promising Female Vocali* t̂ 
in Nashville earlier this 
year, brings her current Top 
10 songs along with a 
medley of favorites in the 
country music field. Her 
third Mercury album. Feel 
"The Fire, arrives on the 
success of her hit single 
“ You Lift Me Up To 
Heaven.” The album is a 
compilation of both new 
tunes and revitalized old 
songs, and includes her 
current single, “ I Can See 
Forever In Your Eyes.” Her 
mentor is the great Red 
Steagall, who helped form 
her career in the late 1970’s. 
Her debut
McEntire” was released in

duet with western favorite 
Jacky Ward.

temoon in Paris iionoring 
Mary Crawford.

Mary King of paris and 
Daryl Salter of Pattonville 
were guests Sunday of her 
grandparents Mr. and Mrs. 
Travis King.

Mr. and Mrs. J.J. Kerbow 
visited with Mr. and Mrs. 
E.J. Shelby Saturday.

The community would like 
to thank Dorothy Neal for 
coming to the center and 
giving a lesson on CPR. 
Everyone enjoyed it very 
much and got a lesson out of 
it.

Centennial
The American Red Cross, 

which celebrates its centen
nial this year, is the largest 
grass-roots volunteer org
anization in the country, 
with 3,053 chapters, a staff 
of 18,353, and 1.4 million 
volunteers. National Geo
graphic says.

Advance tickets may be 
ptirchased at 271 Conoco in

Obituaries
I (‘onard llarlaxon

Leonard Harbison. 64. of 
San Diego formerly of 
Bogata died Tuesday 
Nevember 3. in San Diego 
He was born in Bogata on 
Jan. 1, 1917. the son of the 
late Sam and Susie 
Stephenson Harbison He 
was a retired Marine and 
funeral services were by the 
VFW at the Humphreys 
Funeral Home in San Diego 
with burial at sea.

He and J.C. Wilson, also of 
Bogata were Prisoners of 
War together in World War 
II and together most of the

time. Survivors include an 
aunt Vera Craddock of 
Bogata and a nephew James 
Glen Simpson, son of the late 
Mayme Harbison Simpson of 
.San Diego

J o r d i i n
Mack Nolen Jordan. 409 

Kster Wake Village, died at 
!u>< home Friday 

(ii .i\••side services were 
iieh! ;il 2 p in Monday at 
Mmitl.iml t ’emelery with the 
He- David Nohlin of-
li.K i.iiing Grant Funeral 
Home was in charge of

A n s o  IV
Your toes are going to love you for it

From Evans • Black by Armstrong

Anso IV is a Allied Chemical Nylon that 
gives your carpet built-in soil 
and stain protection that lasts.

SOIL FR O T K C T tO N  
ANSO  IV SCtVAlIv wtl. tv»fi *f Nr A*avv wasr 
and
V*ur c a re tt ttm ys toaautifwl 
lanevr ano f  to
d o a m n f kottor ANSO IV ATOtoctiOfi 1$ kwlt'in

STATIC  SHOCK 
H N O TK C T IO N  
ANSO IV S ta iN th o c li 
control l« fwNv oftoettvo and 
H iteo rm anO Tt Annovtnf 
tta tu  shocii ko lid  wp t% 
vinwaMv oMminatod ANSO 
IV pro loction It ixnit-in.

STAIN  n e O T C C T lO N  
ANSO IV ropo lt liOoiO tp tlU  
and ita m i n rottction  it  
ottoctivo ovon attor hoavy 
woar and ropoatod 
<loanif»«t O oK li romovai 
can provent or mifOnMro 
m otl tfom t
ANSO IV p ro to c t iw  It kwilt 
•n

W lA t t  n P O T K T iO N  
ANSO IV It craftod tmdor 
Iho M d w trv ’t  r m tt  
domandine cant*rvct»on90CitiCatlOlH MttfrMO
m aaimwin ruppodnott. 
durak illty  artd woar 
row tianco  A N S O iv  
protoction i t  kv ilt-in

HIQH-LOW

SCULPTU RED SHAG Ol
$ 0 9 5•A nte IV Nylon ^  ^

Outstanding Coiorationa W W  ao. yo 
Comparo *13.00

EVANS • BLACK BY ARMSTRONG

PRINT PARADE
A ly
colloclfon ol _ _ _

doalgnoY - printa. •‘-•''•' Loop PHo W  ao yo
Comparo *11.75

HEAVY SAXONY PLUSH
*Anao IV Nylon
•Silky • soft aaxony conatructlon ■ ■ ao yo

Normally *16.95
CA RPET

9
I

. * 8”
Co

S - | 4 S 8

SMITH CARPETS
1289 Cla.-ksvillo 785>6491

B o g a ta , C o tto n -B u rr  
Western Store in Clarksville, 
Blackmon Machinery in 
DeKalb, Western Discount 
Store in New Boston, both 
Western Stores in 
Texarkana. Box seat tickets, 
are $5 advance and $5.50 atr 
the door. General admission; 
for adults for Saturday night; 
is $4 advance and $4.50 at the- 
door. Friday tickets will be^ 
$3 for adults and $2 fort 
children. ’

"The rodeo is produced and* 
directed by the Wing Ranch^ 
Rodeo Company of Bogata,; 
where j  *st the past week in- 
Tulsa,^ Oklahoma, K-Bob,t 
No. 4, received his second^ 
c o n s e c u t iv e  re g io n a l;  
bucking award, a double, as; 
he was chosen Bucking Bull • 
of the Year of 1981 and; 
Bucking Bull of the Finals; 
for 1981 in both the Central- 
Rodeo Association of Texas' 
and the Central States Rodeo 
Association, which hosts 
rodeo in the seven mid- 
western states.

The Wing Ranch Rodeo 
(Company was honored at a 
banquet held Sunday, 
November 8, with the co
honor of the biggest award in 
the rodeo industry, that of 
Producer of the 'Year for 
1981, in the Central States 
Rodeo Association.

: (

Cunningham
News

arrangements.
Mr. Jordan was bom June 

6. 1913. in Deport, a son of 
Mack and Clara Wright 
Jordan. He married Halotha 
Vickers in Hugo, Okla. on 
Feb. 3, 1934. He moved to 
Bowie County in 1947 from 
Deport.

Surviving are his wife; one 
son. Larry M. Jordan of 
Winnipeg, Manitobia; one 
daughter, Mrs. Charlotte 
Ann McCain of Houston; two 
sisiters, Mrs. Nedra Hulett 
of Lubbock and Mrs. Naomi 
Smith of Garland; four 
grandchildren.

Lrmi Sikes
Leon Sikes, 66, of Dallas, 

formerly . of Talco, died 
Sunday at a Dallas hospital.

Funeral services were 
conducted Tuesday in the 
Sparkman-Hillcrest Funeral 
Home of Dallas.

He is survived by his wife, 
Edith Sikes of Dallas; one 
son, Roger Sikes also of 
Dallas; two daughters, 
Wanda Ferguson of Ft. 
Worth and Robin Petton of 
Dallas; two sisters, Eva 
Mauldin of Bogata and Dollie 
Russ of Houston; four 
grandchildren and one great
grandchild.

Fred Morris
Mrs. O.J. Cooper of Bogata 

received word of the death 
of her son-in-law Fred 
Morris of Mendota, 111. at 

his home Friday Oct. 30.
Funeral services were 

conducted Monday in 
Mendota, 111., with interment 
following in Princeton, 111.

Mr. Morris was bom in 
Tiskilwa, 111. and married 
Mildred Lee Cooper in 1947 in 
Bogata. He was a retired 
agriculture teacher and 
farmer.

He is survived by his wife; 
one son. James W. Morris of 
Paris, France; two 
daughters, Mrs. Mary Lee 
Guthrie of Fairbanks, 
Alaska and Mrs. Susan 
Fabian of Belmont, Mass.; 
and three grandchildren

CARD OF THANKS
Thanks for the cards, 

flowers, food and other 
kindness shown us in the loss 
of our brother, Levi Childers.

I^eonard&Eva Lou Childers 
A 1-evi CTiildors Far-. Jv

By Berniece Wyatt
Word has been received of 

the serious illness of Walter 
Lou Holbert of Lubbock and 
Willard Scott of Ponca City, 
Okla. They are former 
residents and we wish for 
them a speedy recovery.

Mr. and Mrs. Bruney 
Milstead and Josh of Burk- 
bumett spent the weekend 
with her parents Mr. and 
Mrs. Clyde Slusher.

Rev. and Mrs. Weldon 
Allen, Debra and Harold 
Dean spent the weekend 
visiting Mr. and Mrs. Jim 
Cherry and Mr. and Mrs. 
Don Webster of Irving, Mr. 
and Mrs. Melvin Kegley and 
family, Mrs. Virginia Porter 
and daughters, and Mr. and 
Mrs. Bobby Martin of Grand 
Prairie. Rev. Allen preached 
at the United Pentecost 
Church in Grand Prairie 
Saturday night and the 
United Pentecost (Thurch in 
Garland Sunday night.

Mrs. Wanetta Barnes and 
Sherri of Dallas spent 
Monday with her parents 
Mr. and Mrs. Hubert Allen.

Mrs. V.C. Howard of Paris 
spent Sunday afternoon with 
Mrs. Allie Rees.

Mr. and Mrs. Jerald Hulett 
of Lubbock spent the 
weekend with Mr. and Mrs.
Gyde Slusher and attended 
the funeral service of his 
uncle Nolen Jordan in 
Deport on Monday.

Mr. and Mrs. Riley Lynn of 
Jasper spent "Thursday night 
with Mr. and Mrs. Bill 
Qiipman.

CARD OF THANKS 
"Thanks to all for the 

flowers, cards and visits and 
special thanks to those who 
assisted in getting me to the 
hospital and Dr. Brooks and 
the hospital staff. This 
means so much to me.

J.N.Lee

Mrs. Nona Smith, Mary 
and Beckey of Marysville, 
Calif, spent last week with 
Mr. and Mrs. William 
C!ooper.

Mr. and Mrs. Buddy 
Taylor and Mrs. Allie Rees 
visited Bobby Jack Kelsoe in 
a Naples hospital Saturday 
afternoon and were supper, 
guests of Mr. and Mrs. 
Ronald Kelsoe.

Billy Ray Allen of 
Daingerfield spent from 
"Tuesday until "Thursday with 
Rev. and Mrs. Weldon Allen.

Mr. and Mrs. Clyde 
Bankhead are visiting Mr. 
and Mrs. Bud Holbert of 
Lubbock.

Mendy Short of Deport 
spent Monday night with 
Lisa Clement.

Mrs. Dorothy Dean Baker 
of Longview, Mrs. Mike 
Hawkes and Alicia of i 
Marshall spent Saturday; 
night with Mr. and Mrs.; 
Gifford Pynes, Mr. and Mrs. • 
Jerald Hulett of Lubbock; 
visited Saturday afternoon.;

Visiting with Mr. and Mrs.; 
Fred Allen during the 
weekend were Mr. and Mrs. 
Joe H. Bell of Houston; Pam 
Allen of "Tulsa, Okla.; Rick 
Shannon of Sylvan; Sandy 
Rice and Kim Allen of Paris, 
Mr. and Mrs. Jerald Hulett 
of Lubbock; Mr. and Mrs. 
Bob Allen, Nan and Jolin C ., 
of Blossom. ;

have a 
nice weekend...

CARD OF THANKS 
Ivy Smith expresses her 

gratitude to friends and 
relatives in Talco, Mt. 
Pleasant and Paris for their 
many kindnesses while she 
was hospit ized.

Quality you can see. 
Affordable prices.

At TSO you can have fashion frames by Givenchy, Von 
Fursienberg. St. I aureni, Faberge and other world-famous 
designers ai surprisingly low prices. Or select from hundreds 
of other frame styles and colors.

At TSO you’ll find the finest-quality lenses, made exact!' 
to the doctor's prescription in one of the country’s most moder 
laboratories.

If we sound like what you’ve been looking for, visit TSC 
Quality you can see.

T e x a s  S t a t e  

O p t i c a l
VfU'

E. Side Plaza. Paris, Tx.
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W w  Paris’ newest fasion center
for ladies.. .offering nationally known 

lines of ladies jeans, jackets, tops and skirts, 
A L L  A T  W H O L E S A L E  PRICES!!

NOT SECONDS - NOT IRREGULARS - ALL FIRST QUALITY!

featuring these famous brands. . .
•GLORIA VANDERBILT 
•BILL BLASS

•CALVIN KLEIN 
•SASSON

XOO*

O.09-

Co«<*' •DIANE VON FURSTENBERG •DEVON
S3«

<3J«^

•JORDACHE 
•BOBBIE BROOKS 
•JAZZY
•LADY MAVERICK 
by Wrangler

•LEVIS
•CONDOR
•IMPECCABLE
•COURTNEY
MICHELLE

★  JR. AND MISSY SIZES
★  OVER 3,000 PAIRS FASHION

JEANS IN
Q T O P K

CALVIN KUIN JEANS ^
•All Fdl Colors 

•  Reg. $44“
m s o

FAAAOUS BRAND
KNIGCERS

•Cotkxi/ftyoo 
•Reg $28“

OUR PRICE * 1 3 ”
s v f

Tell

WILLIAM ELLIS, CHAIRMAN OF 
FASHIONS FROM PARIS, STATES

“We are not an outlet and we do not carry anything but 
the most popular brands in the fashion industry. We sell 
our merchandise to the general public at the same 
wholesale prices that we sell to our own shops. We 
invite you to come out during our opening and see the 
fabulous values at our new store in Paris.

Us Which Paper You Saw This In and Get $1°° Off Your Purchase !

FASHIONS FROM PARIS, INC.
2920 NORTH MAIN 

PARIS. TEXAS 75460
785-8401

/ /

■/ '
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Talco Locals
Mrs. Ruth Baugh of 

r.Negley visited in the home of 
Hher brother-in-law and 
t. sister-in-law, Mr. and Mrs. 
inI.E. Horn Sunday.
I Mrs. Evelyn Domaine of 
'^Houston is here with her 
ffather, Henry Cooper 
’ helping attend her mother, 
'.Mrs. Cora Cooper who is a 
patient in the Titus County 

{'Memorial Hospital.
‘'.M r .  and Mrs. James 
Gieger took his mother, Mrs. 
ifona Gieger to Ft. Worth 

past week where they spent 
sveral days before retur

ning home.
It Mr. and Mrs. E.O. Frye 
tslted from Sunday until 
If'ednesday with her sister 

^ n d  family, Mr. and Mrs. 
Weldon Johnson and

daughter Debra in Red- 
water. They also visited her 
brother and family, Mr. and 
Mrs. Lloyd Lewis and 
daughter Jana in Texarkana 
on Wednesday and Thur
sday.

Mr. and Mrs. Troy Lewis 
have returned home after 
attending the Jones family 
reunion in Atlanta, Ga.

Mr. and Mrs. Jan Brown of 
Ft. Worth and Mrs. Browns 
sister, Mrs. Mary Fae 
Zamarripa of Killeen were 
recent guests in the home of 
his sister and husband, Mr. 
and Mrs. James Gieger.

Mrs. Cordell Alexander 
accompained by Mrs. J.R. 
Vinson of Mt. Pleasant were 
in Broken Bow, Okla. 
Thursday on business.

It's wise to save a 
little each week

...to tide you over 
during the winter!

■lAnd you’ll be pleased with how fast your savings 
odd up in a federally insured certificate savings 

’•account!. Talk to us about a savings plan tailored 
’.to meet your goals and budget requirements. We'll5'Jj show you how easy it can be to build a savings 

reserve to tide you over any unforseen financial
winters.

TALCO
STATE
BANK

TALCO MEMBER F.D.I.C.

Mack Pittm an has 
returned to his job at 
Cushing after spending a few 
days here with his wife, Mrs. 
Wanda Pittman.

J.L. Ross and Gurtha Mae 
Green of Gilmer visited Mr. 
and Mrs. Leo Roberts 
Saturday. Sunday guests in 
the Roberts home were their 
daughter, Mrs. Eloise Rolf 
and son Ronny and Ottis Hall 
of Mt . Pleasant.

Mr. and Mrs. E.O. Frye 
were luncheon guests in the 
home of her brother and 
wife, Mr. and mrs. Bob 
Lewis in Mt Pleasant 
Ttiursday.

Sunday guests in the home 
of Mr. and Mrs. W.E. Welch 
were his nephew and family, 
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Welch, 
Rob and Russ of Ft. Worth.

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Worthey 
were in Shreveport, La. 
Monday for medical a t
tention for Mr. Worthey.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayman 
Alexander accompanied by 
her mother, Mrs. Gladys 
Garretson and Mrs. Zelma 
Blackburn took the scenic 
drive from Talihina, Okla. to 
Mena, Ark. and back 
through Beavers Bend State 
Park Saturday.

The Rev. and Mrs. Terry 
Barnett attended the 81st. 
annual session of tme Baptist 
Missionary Association of 
Texas which met in Tyler 
Oct. 9, through the 11th.

Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Jones 
visited her parents, Mr. and 
Mrs. J.O. Carlisle in Athens 
during the weekend.

Mrs. Jean Larson of 
Denver, Colorado arrived 
here Sunday to be with he*- 
mother, Mrs. Cora Cooper 
who is a patient in the Titus 
County Memorial Hospital.

Charlie Peters has been 
dismissed from the Titus 
County Memorial Hospital 
where he spent several days 
after suffering a light heart 
attack.

Teresa Clevenger and 
Alice Rogers of Kearney, 
Nebraska were recent guest 
of their sister and family, 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Russ.

Larry Armstrong, a Navy 
CB stationed at Gulfport, 
Mississippi is spending a few 
days with his wife and family 
and his mother, Mrs. Zonie 
Lewis and family before 
going to Wichita Falls, 
where he will attend a 
training school.

Carey Johnson Celebrates Birthday
Carey Lynn Johnson, 

celebrated her second bir
thday Tuesday November 3. 
She is the daughter of 
Rhonda Johnson of Talco 
and Don Johnson of Omaha. 
Careys relatives that at
tended were her paternal 
grandparents Mr. and Mrs. 
Buddy Johnson of Omaha, 
cousins Todd and Jeff 
Johnson of Omaha. Her 
m aternal grandmother, 
Zonetta Hawkias of Talco,

DUMPY BARNARD 
became "Bugs Bunny” 
for a moment when the 
United Methodist Church 
held their annual Bazaar

on November 7. The 
Bazaar had something for 
everyone. (Staff Photo by 
Linda Tabb)

Otto B aker H onored
Relatives and friends of 

Otto Baker honored him 
Saturday at the Community 
Center with sandwiches and 
drinks at the noon hour, and 
visiting in the afternoon and 
a birthday supper at 5:30 
p.m. Those attending were 
Mr. and Mrs. William Arm
strong and children, Mr. and 
Mrs. Jam es Halza and 
children, Judy, Steve and 
Jessie Shew and Mr. and 
Mrs. Mike Smith and 
daugfiter of Dallas; Mr. and 
Mrs. O.W. Graham, Mrs. 
Nell Mooney and Lisa Pjmes 
of Paris; Mrs. Mike Hawkes 
and Alicia of Marshall; Mrs. 
Dorothy Dean Baker of 
Longview; Mr. and Mrs. 
Tom White and Mr. and Mrs. 
Ray Byers of Mesquite; Mr. 
and Mrs. Jerald Hulett of

Lubbock; Jay Ingram of 
Shady Grove; Mr. and Mrs. 
Ronnie Baker and Shannon 
and Mr. and Mrs. Kenny 
Gifford and family of 
Deport; Mr. and Mrs. Neal 
Baker, Stephanie and Jason, > 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Baker 
and family, Mr. and Mrs. 
Aimer Norwood, Melba 
Baker, Mrs. Bobby R. 
Kennedy and Heath, Mr. and 
Mrs. Eugene Norwood, Mrs. 
James Norwood and Mendy, 
Cecil Oats, Mrs. Steve Ladd 
and Shellie, Mr. and Mrs. 
Pete McKnight, Mr. and 
Mrs. Scotty Norwood, Mr. 
and Mrs. Clifford Pynes, 
Mrs. Johnny Musgrove, 
Frankie Norwood all of 
Cunningham and Mr. and 
Mrs. Charley Lewis and 
family of Bogata.

S C H O O L

Lunck Menu.
TALCO-BOGATA 

RIVERCREST 
LUNCH MENU 

NOVEMBER 16-20
MONDAY 

Tacos&cheese 
Macaroni&tom atoes 
Pinto beans 
Fruit pie 
Milk

TUESDAY 
Turkey&dressing 
Green beans 
Candied yams 
Hot rolls 
Cranberry sauce 
Milk

WEDNESDAY 
Hot dogs&chili 
Tossed green salad 
Mashed potatoes 
Chocolate cake 
Milk

THURSDAY 
Steak&gravy 
English peas 
Rice 
Hot rolls 
Milk

FRIDAY 
Hamburgers 
Pinto beans 
Potato chips 
Lettuce&tom atoes 
Pickles&onions 
Ice cream 
Milk

Mrs. Carroll Feted With Shower
Mrs. Randy Carroll was 

honored Saturday evening 
from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. with a 
pink and blue shower in the 
Fellowship Hall of the First 
Baptist Church.

Hostesses were ladies of 
the Womens’ Missionary 
Auxiliary.

On entering, the honoree 
was presented a blue and 
white corsage made with 
baby socks, lace and ribbon.

Guests were registered 
from a table covered in white

lace holding the guest booK, 
white plumed pen and an 
arrangement of silk flowers.

The serving table was 
covered with a pale green 
cloth with an overlay of 
white lace and centered with 
a tall stork. The crystal 
punch bowl was placed at 
one end of the table and the 
other end held a five bran- 
clied candelabra with bur
ning votives. Mrs. R.G. 
Hood, Mrs. Vivian West
brook and Mrs. Wayman 
Alexander served frosted

Hackler Welcomed Home With Surprise Party
When young Michael vantage. A large "Welcome 

Hackler arrived home Home Michael” banner hung 
from the Baylor Hospital in across the front of the house.
Dallas Saturday where 
he had recuperat^ after a 
lawn mower accident, he 
was greeted with yellow 
ribbons tied to the cattle 
guard and other places of

Friends and relatives were 
there to surprise Michael 
with a welcome home party.
Ckmkies, punch, chips, dips 

and Michaels favorite dish of 
chicken and dumplings were

served to the following 
guests, Brandi Jones, Chad 
Taylor, Justin and Joe 
Grissom, Greg Henry and 
Tabitha Hackler. Adults 
present were Michaels 
parents, Jackie Hackler of 
Pittsburg, Mrs. Patty 
Hackler, and Michaels

grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. 
Odia Story and friends Mr. 
and Mrs. Jack Mills all of 
Talco.

WMU Meets

overall Talent and
Starview In Fashion To Be Ifelcl At I^ne Star School

The Starview in Fashion-a third and fourth place 
Modeling, Talent and trophies will also be awarded 
Photogenic Competition will Talent in each age 
be held at the Laie Star divisions. You may enter one 
Elementary School in Lone ^  1̂1 divisions. A large

Model-of-the-Day trophy will 
be awarded in each age 
division. Also, a large

Mrs. Sylvia Shupp led the 
p r o g r a m  “ N e e d e d :  
Evangelism and Church

Photogenic trophy will be Development Missionaries
when the Women’s

Star Saturday, November 21. 
Girls will be judged in four 
age divisions, 0-6, 7-10, 11-14 
and 15 and over. First, 
second, third, and fourth 
place trophies will be 
awarded in each age division 
for each modeling category- 
Slumber Wear, Bathing Suit. 
Casual Sportswear, Hi-
Fashion, Pary Dress, short, 
Back-to-School, Coats, 
Dressy short dress. Par
ticular Sportswear andParty 
Dress, long. First, second.

awarded to the girls who 
have the highest points.

To enter or for more in
formation call Joan Jones, 
656-2280 or Beth Brown 565- 
2372.

Missionary Union met 
Monday morning for the 
Royal Service program. 
Assisting were Mmes. Edie 
Stogner, Vola • Ward,and 
Glen White. Mrs. Stogner

Methodist Choir Honors
5:12-28. Mrs. White led the 
benediction.

SWEET PEAS 3/*l
C O O KIN G  O I L . . . .  » $]59

T EA  BAGS *arode 24 Family Size
$]59

BISCUITS 2/39’
TIDE
49 oz. Box EGGS COFFEE
$198 Doz.

794 $]99
L E n U C E M ILK O LEO

39̂
Goi.$229 39’

Thompson
Members of the Chancel 

Choir of the Bogata United 
Methodist Church enjoyed a 
party in the fellowship hall 
after choir practice Wed
nesday night honoring Mr 
and Mrs. Robert Thompson 
who will be moving to Waco 
in the near future. Games 
were played and the choir 
presented the honorees with 
a book, "Better Than Gold” .

Punch and cookies were - -  , i my
served to Dr. and Mrs. Jack H O S p i t a l  IMCWS 
Troutt, Mrs. Mildren Eudy,
John and Tony. Deanna 
Varner, Karen Caddell, Rev. 
and Mrs. Carroll Caddell, 
Mr and Mrs. Travis Hale, 
Tommie Couch. Blanche 
Mauldin, Mrs. Joe Choate, 
Mr. and Mrs. Worth Hood, 
Mrs. A.D. Stephenson, Mrs. 
Gordon Allen and the 
honorees.

Mrs. Ambie Sales entered 
Red River General Hospital 
Friday.

J.C. Watson entered 
Baylor Hospital in Dallas 
Monday for tests.

Mary Lassiter was 
dismissed from Red River 
General Hsopital Sunday 
after a few days stay.

Talco RfK>k Tx>vers Resume Meetings
The Talco Book Lovers 

Club resumed their meetings 
Friday at 2 p.m. when they 
met in the home of Mrs. J.L 
Cato following adjournment 
for the summer mon
ths. The president. Miss 
Alice Ruth Tidwell presided 
over the business and Mrs. 
Ollie Jones gave the opening 
prayer. Unusually attractive 
new year hook« ’•ontaining

the programs and a "thought 
for each day” were 
distributed to the members.

Roll call was answered 
with Words of Wisdom. Mrs. 
Tommie Barton brought a 
very good program entitled 
“Thoughts of Gold” . Mrs. 
Barton also directed several 
games during the social hour 
in which the following were 
winners of prizes. Miss

Della Rayburn Honored On Birthday
Mrs. Della Redbum was 

honored with a surprise 
birthday dinner at the home 
of Mr. and Mrs. Mack Glover 
on Saturday November 7. 
Mrs. Redbum is 94 years old.

Those attending were Mr. 
and Mrs. Doyle Glover and 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Applin 
and Joshua of Seminole, 
Texas; Mr. and Mrs. Arnold 
Gl»)ver of Tyler; Mr and

have a 
nice weekend...

her great-grandmothers, 
Mrs. Nina Gentry ar.d Virgie 
Graf of Talco and Katherine 
Gaf of Talco. Friends that 
attended were Deonna 
Mankins of Bogata, Bobbie 
Faye, Bubba, Dena and 
Summer Edge, Nita Jones, 
Mark Hale, Kathy, Jackie 
and Joe Ottinger, Beth 
Smith, and T.I. Henson all of 
Talco. They all enjoyed 
Mickey Mouse cake and ice 
cream. Carey received 
many gifts.

Carey Lynn Johnson

Christmas Ball Set For 
December 5
The 5th Annual Christmas 

Ball will be held December 5 
at 8:00 p.m. at the Titus 
County Civic Center. The 
Queen of the Ball will be 
crowned at 9 p.m. There will 
be four hours of music 
provided by the Sharon 
Temple Award Winning 
Stage Band of Tyler, Texas. 
'I'his 17 piece stage band has 
competed each year with all 
the Shrine Temples in Texas 
and has won first place 
nine out of theeleven years. 
The band is under the 
direction of Raymond Rhone

and the uniform is tuxedos so 
this will be a formal dress 
affair.

Refreshments will be 
served beginning at 9:30 
p.m. Tickets for the Ball are 
$25 per couple in advance 
and $30 per couple at the 
door the night of the Ball. 
Tickets may be reserved in 
advance by sending $25 per 
ticket to the Chamber of 
Commerce, 1604 N. Jef
ferson, Mt. Pleasant, Texas. 
Tickets will then be sent 
back in return. The public is 
invited to attend

Tidwell and Mrs. Cato. Mrs. 
Barton assisted the hostess 
in serving lovely refresh
ments. In consideration of 
Ivy Smith being absent 
because of illness, Mrs. Cato 
very graciously took her one 
of the ‘ lovely refreshment 
plates.

The next meeting will be 
November 20, in the home of 
Mrs. Ruby Cogbum.

Mrs. Elvin Glover of Mrs. Rita Beth Reed, Kristi, 
O m a h a ; Mr. and Mrs. Curtis Jackie and Mitri pf^Talco;, 
Glover of Deport; Mr. and and Mrs. Barbara Branch 
Mrs. Roy Reep of Paris; and Rhonda of Bogata.

W interize
Protect metal lawn furni

ture before putting it away 
for the winter. Wipe it with 
a dry cloth that has been 
sprayed with furniture pol
ish.

punch and white cake 
squares trimmed in pink.

A basket decorat^ with 
white net, blue and pink 
ribbon holding a baby doll 
centered the gift laden table.

The hostssses gift to Mrs. 
Carroll was a pretty pink 
gown and robe to match.

Out of town guests at
ten d in g ' were 'K atharine 
Taylor, Jadtle* Scroggins, 
Mrs. L.W. Tayldif, Carolyn 
Oglesby and Lucille Taylor 
all of Mt. Pleasant and 
Brenda Carroll of Paris.

W A L - M A R T
PHARMACY

DEX-A-DIET 11
Once A Day Max. Strength

DEX-A-DiET LITE
Wal-Mart Own Brand

DEX-A-TRIM
Extra Strength

Bill Bryson, Phormacist Clarksville

Most natural gas has no odor at all.
The gas we deliver to your home or busi 

ness DOES have an odor, because we put 
one into it. A harmless chemical odorant 
we've added as a  safety precaution to 
help you detect its presence if there 
should be a leak.

If you smell gas, and the odor is light,
check your appliances.
If the odor is strong and persistent:

1. Do not turn on any lights, electric 
, switches or appliances.
2. Ventilate your home by opening 

doors and windows.
3. Call Arkla Gas immediately,
4. Turn off the gas valve located 

at your meter.

Natural gas has a better safety record 
than any other form of energy.
Please help us keep it that way.

lAnother in a series of safety information ads by Arkla Gasi
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SENIOR CITIZEN'S CORNER,
HtLPFUL IDEAS FOR SUCCESSFUL RETIREMENT

SOMKTHING TO DO
II you're over 60 and 

you’re bored, check out the 
activities at the nearest Sen
ior Citizens Center. Like 
others vs ho are uneducated, 
you might think that the 
Center serves only the poor 
Not so. Senior Citizens 
Centers also serve the needy 
—the affluent needy—those 
individuals of active minds 
and restless energy who 
greatly need an outlet for 
their talents and creativity.

The activities of a partic
ular Center, of course, de
pend upon its size and re
sources. If the community 
and the Center are small, 
activities are limited. In a 
metropolitan area, howev
er, a variety of continuing- 
education classes are of
fered—from painting and 
folk dancing to conversa
tional French and bridge 
lessons. Programs may in

clude such subjects as Social 
Security, fire prevention, 
flower arranging, crime 
prevention and leather-
crafts. A small fee is usual
ly charged for many of 
these activities.

Travel is often on the 
agenda, with one-day trips 
to vacation spots, museums 
and historic sites. There 
may be trips to baseball 
games, horse races and oth
er sports events.

Some Centers provide a 
job service by serving as a 
clearing house for those 
who need part-time work
ers and those who are seek
ing part-time employment. 
Volunteers are often avail
able to answer questions 
about Medicare and Medi
caid, hospital and insurance 
plans, the Flomestead Act 
and other matters of import 
to the senior citizen.

Some Tax Refunds Still Undelivered
Undelivered Federal tax adequate forwarding addresses,

refund checks for some *““ '‘®sses with the U.S. when inquiring about a
Postal Service. delayed refund, the IRS

Taxpayers who filed on suggests that taxpayers 
time and still have not provide the names and 
received their tax refunds
should check with the IRS as 
soon as possible, because 
refund delays can also be 
caused by lost or stolen 
checks.

Other refund delays can 
be caused by errors or

c is A inip

WEEKEND
CROSSWORD

ACROSS
I Hindu 

garment
$ Mennonite 

sect
to Walked
II I/xlge, as 

troops
II Asiatic tree
14 Addison's 

partner
15 Remainder 

( abbr.)
It Thrice 

( prefix)
17 Holland 

commune
18 Dye
20 Diaper 

clasp
21 Inhabit
22 Wee
23 Carnage
24 Play on 

words
25 Woody 

fiber
27 Misdo
30 Uncon

scious
31 Egyptian 

god
of lower 
world

32 Orinoco 
tributary

33 Reverence
34 Office

holders
35 Musical 

work
37 Merriment
38 Seismo- 

graphic 
recording

39 Actor, — 
Mowbray

40 — man
I unarumously i 
I 2 wds.)

41 •— of 
Capri"
DOWN

1 Mater"
2 Secret; 

hidden
3 Popular 

rock group 
I 2 wds.)

4 Carp family 
fish

5 Away
6 Church 

V.l.P.'s hat
7 Finding for 

tact or text
8 — Van 

Winkle didn't 
need them
I 2 wds.)

Footprints From 
The Post

taiqiayers are waiting to be 
claimed, the Internal 
Revenue Service advises.
Many of these checks remain 
undelivered because tax
payers move and do not

Free Tax Help
Two free publications 

issued by the Internal 
Revenue Service explain omissions on the tax return, 
federal tax rights and such as illegible names or 
responsibilities for small 
business owners.

Publication 334, “ Tax 
Guide for Small Business, ’’ 
goes into detail on such 
subjects as setting up a tax 
records system, deter
mination of net income, tax 
credits and business assets.
Publication 583, "R ecor
dkeeping for a Small 
Business," explains what a 
small business person needs 
to know to meet tax 
obligations, such as how to 
file forms and compute the 
tax.

Taxpayers can obtain 
these free publications by 
mail, using the order form in 
the tax package.

addresses as they appear on 
the return, the social 
security numbers, the t3fpe 
of form(s) filed, the correct 
names and addresses if 
different from those shown 
on the return.

Generally, an undelivered 
refund check can be reissued 
within four to six weeks.

9 — check 
I restrained) 
I 2 wds. I 

r  See 22 
Across

18 Small bell 
sound

19 Famed 
news
paperman. 
Jack —

22 Food fish 
24 Unsullied

25 Brag
26 — borealis
27 Take heed!
28 Ancestral
29 Jewish 

ascetic
31 Squelched 

I 2 wds.)
36 I love 

I U t.)
37 mehitabel's 

' toujours

1 T - T“ k 7—j — r - r - m
10 II 12
15
i5 lb

i
17

If \9
p

k

m25 P
is h 27
50 51
k 55 u
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U r
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By John W. Hood 
Traveling around the 

country and seeing all the 
cotton to be harvested, 
reminds me of the time when 
I was a young boy and had to 
help with the gathering of the 
crops. We would all help with 
the picking of the cotton and 
then we had com to gather. 
The cotton had to be picked 
two or three times as it was 
not all open the first time. By 
the time we had gone over 
the whole farm once, the 
cotton where we first started 
would be opened enough to 
start back the second time 
and by the time we had 
picked it for the third time, it 
was getting mighty scarse. 
By then, it was really a job 
as the weather was getting to 
be just a wee bit edd and 
sometimes we had to wait 
until the sun had dried the 
frost off the cotton to be dry 
enough to i^ck. Three timM 
was about all we ever picked 
the cotton as by then it was 
so scattered that it was not 
worth the effort or the price 
and besides you could get no 
one to pick it as they got paid j 
by the amoiint that they

picked.
When the crops were all 

gathered, your Dad would 
usually give the kids the 
scrapping and that is how we 
made our money as we 
would then gc into the fields 
and pick the scraps, and 
sometimes we could make 
pretty good money as the 
farmers that had no kids, or 
if they did not want to fool 
with the scraps, would let us 
go into their field and scrap 
their crops also. When we 
had enou^, we would take it 
to the gin and they would but 
it from us. Sometimes we 
would even be picking scrap 
cotton after the stalks wo'e 
cut as the cotton was still 
there and if it had not rained 
it was still good just a little 
harder to get.

My brother and I made our 
Thanksgiving and Christmas 
money by picking the scrap 
cotton and we also had some 
spending money besides, but 
it was not easy.

The reason that we were 
able to pick the scraps was 
that in those days there was 
no cotton pickers as we know 
them now. The cotton was all

picked by hand and you 
could always tell when 
some one had been picking 
cotton because the burrs 
would have your fingers sore 
and your knees and back was 
sore from stooping or 
crawling to get the cotton. I 
have a sore back now, so I 
am laying the sore back on to 
the cotton that I picked as a 
young man and not to old 
age.

The harvesting of old king 
cotton has changed a lot 
from the time when I was a 
young man and we do not 
have the scrapping where 
the kids can make some 
spending money. I for one 
would have liked to have had 
the modem machinery when 
I was a young man as it 
would have saved my poor 
back, hands and knees from 
alot of pain and I would have 
had more time to devote to 
my other habits of just 
goofing off.

Buy, Sell sr Rent 
With Classified Ads

Easy-Cut
Marshmallows are easier 

to cut when partially froz
en. Dip kitchen shears into 
hot water for a minute or 
two before cutting the 
marshmallows.

aPRESS GLEN RESTAUI
SaTurday & Sunday 
November 14 & 15

You On Ear M.50 Fresh Cor M
HOURS 6 A.M -10 P.JVL 

Fri. Sot. Sun.
Off IntersTate 30 on Hwy. 37

New Mcnagement 
Raymond & Shiriey Leffd

2
S
S
2
2
2
2
2

2

tat gagaga»t»a< iBatganBa IKS gat tear

FIFTH ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BALL
Spon.sored by the

MT. PLEASANT - TITUS COUNTY 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

December 5, 1981
8:00 p.m. until midnight

Music provided by the 
SHARON TEMPLE AWARD 

WINNING STAGE BAIL'D 
of Tyler

Titus County Civic Center 
Price $30.00 per couple 
Refreshments at 9:30

Formal Dress

d & s ;

m
2
2
2
2
2

2
2
2
2
2
2
2:
I
1
2 
2 
2
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All Ceei By 
I  tie Ca§e

Met Cl CelJ 
He Steel? 
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C c ie ^ lit
N I c i l  j jh g

f i |  I Holiday
Maker.

$eagram$ Z Oroum
Where quality drinks begin.

la s t §a le  TliiiJ H e  Belldays
P r l c c N  C c c J  N c c .  l a  I t i u  N o .  i S

C c Y C  P c i c r a ^ c  N l e r c
1-30 Exit 153 At Miller's Cove 7 Miles East Of Mt. Vernon
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BudaiKm Dntg Store, Inc.
Has Now Acquired Ihe P!ioto 

Processing Service Of 
NETEX HLMS, INC.

We Wil Have Pickup And Delivery 
Service On Monday, Wediesdoy And 
Friday. We Hove Mode This Change 
To Provide Our Customers Faster 
And Better Photo Processing.

Come In And Give Netex A Try.

THAT TOUCH 
OF BEAUTY

A colorful arrangement of 
flowers wull extend a special 
welcome to your guests and 
friends.

From Soot To Pavemenl
Transportation research

ers arc using fly ash—the 
soot collected from burning 
coal—as a partial substitute 
tor cement in highway pave
ment. Some fly ashes, when 
mixed with water, set up 
like concrete, say the re
searchers. Electric power 
plants which are switching 
to coal could provide an 
abundant source of soot.

BACON
SIcb Sliced Lb.

MILK
Gol.

COFFEE
Maxwell House Lb. Can$]09 $229 $]93

DRINKS
Cokes, Dr. Pepper. Di  ̂ 6 Pk. Hot

$]59
POTATOES ’0 Lb. Bog

CABBAGE w
BREAD 494
AAACICREL 15 oz. Con 59̂
JOE FORD GROCERY

Specials Good Friday S Saturday Nov. 13 & 14 Quantities Reserved

JAMES ANDERSON— 
number 33, runs with the 
ball as Number 35, Greg

Taxpayers 
R €M*ord keepi n
Keeping accurate finan

cial records for income tax 
purposes should be as im
portant as keeping a record 
of the family tree.

When the time comes for 
filing a federal tax return, 
good records can mean the 
diffemece between filing an 
accurate return or an 
inaccurate one, the Internal 
Revenue Service says. Good 
records can also insure that 
taxpayers take all the 
deductions and benefits they 
are entitled to.

More detailed informaion 
about recordkeeping ap
pears in the free IRS 
Publication 552, “ Recor
dkeeping Requirements and 
a List of Tax Publications.” 
Taxpayers can obtain the 
free publication by mail by 
using the handy order blank 
contained in the tax 
package, or calling the IRS
Tax Forms-Information 
number listed in the local 
telephone directory.

have a
nice weekend.

SALE STARTS THURSDAY 
10:00a.m. To 9:00p.m.
Friday 9-9 Sotm-day 9-6 ' < SuchAiShip N Shore, T urn. i« e  Mar 

t iong and Short Sleeve* 
ValiieiTo B**

Andl'p

'Si

Dresses
All The I jR at Kail & Winter sivle*An4rok>rs 

SiiesVIVA-tB 
F«iniH-rl\TA «•**
AtJ Ml STM J"

$ 1 0 8 8

Jeans 
Jeans 

Jeans
VK-eni$ Wrangler f'li 

Sitr*$-l&>-3r> 
FormerUTo 37**

Co-Ordinates
laitext KalK okc* 

WHIIJ-ITHKYIASTOM Y

$ 1 4 88

*13 88
Andl'p 

DrigirulK To f 42**
Andl'p

Pants
amoua
yeiler )

? 1 2 “
OurOwnKamoua 

100% l>ol>eiler

Coats
Im lading

n iK  VKRYIj ATK.M 
FAl l  AKKIVAi.S

OrigaulK Ta 'lOn**

$ 1 ^ 8 8
And Up

WON 1 l Ahi U)NG

I3H IFniONOF

CO ORDINATES
Im ludiiig >a«fcel!> Hbw'*** |  

skirtxand I’anl*

iBIouses
H\ ('M hrs T« Vug 

JaUv Ri «m|  T<ar H>'

Boys & Girls Wear|
3 0 %  ” 6 0 %

.Sl’H .IH“rTtH >l ANTITIK-SON HAND

tireat Selevtion 
MvleSt nbm

$ 1 2 88

Q W '*
S M .1 3 0

Man Otpt. (tore Hai 
l l t e n  In lu t in t tt  For Overl 
110/ Veort) Wt Art Stllinpi 

To The Bore Wolls 
Ivtryfhinp I n Our 

*350,000 Iflvintery M utt| 
| 0, Fiitortt Including 

|Nflngcrs, Solti. R tg iite ri| 
end Some Antigut 

F iitu rtt .

Giftware
I h \  «tMl W V lrt:llua<•hlx̂  FHllN)-ts<<t l4txi\Ci N' n(.ik>China 

Silvi'T I'Ub rvxtal
Fi-fltimttbxx Vel Mte h M iehM 'er

UP TO
M  A  0  /  And More

dU /o

^ M en's Suits
VatiH-xDpTn • m**

$ 598 8  „ „

All Our ̂  atiMMi*

Sport Shirts ^
Gnu: Mt'LNi-Ttsii. ^  ^BOO st/«>s M 1 HI

3n.ll p

Fig. . W-ilUrl

Dress Slacks
iiM luditrM rh> f .im •«< 1 <rte 1 • 4 Iliit tMr l 

$ ]2 8 8 ... .

MIMit
tut NUT Work Clothes 
Sedgefield Jeans 
Jackets A ( \ 0 /

Si«tUpT«*Tw / v
' Ml Mtfi 1 W<>n««n 0 • htvit ^  ■Shoes All Mtn t

WK4\4rl ERAMAUKH K

 ̂ 4 0 % Je a n s •
^  .  8 0 %

Th« AbuN'.* r̂e but a nmnll Anrnplt' t»f th«* TrerrrrnrVHi* vnlur'-m our gppi TgimoU'lx OilO on inventory, whu-h muiU >>r todti to thr bun- walls Huy t ov. aimI suvf tin pver>lhjn« • Coine m and nro ft»r > ourself
VISA or IMASTER CHARGE

CASH or CHECK . r-

Russell and other Junior 
Varsity Rebels block for 
him. The Rebels defeated

the Cooper Bulldogs last 
Thursday night. (Staff 
Photo by Britt Morgan)

Your Week Ahead Horoscope
Forecast Period; 11/15- 11/21/1981

ARIES Exercise caution in business deal-
Mar. 21-Apr. 19 mgs. It’s lime to dispose of the out

dated ways and look to a new 
beginning.
Your busy social schedule gives life 
a new zesl. A romantic encounter 
moves into a serious commitment.
Don’t be loo proud to accept help 
from a subordinate. Negative con
ditions can be overcome and status 
improved.
The way you express your creative 
talents draws the attention of oth
ers. Children especially like what 
you do.
No need for you to keep reminding 
the family that you are top dog. 
You only w iden the gap.
You can be very effective when it 
comes to teaching about diet, nu
trition, good health practices.
Some important financial dealings 
can be handled favorably. You feel 
confident in your ability to meet 
obligations.
Dealing directly with an important 
person should bring fortunate re
sults. Look for changes in social 
contacts.
Expect to be thrust in a more prom
inent role. There are some decided 
changes in store for you.
Limitations which have frustrated 
you in achieving goals gradually di
minish and a sense of freedom sets 
in.
New people join your circle, some 
of them high on the ladder. You are 
entering a very progressive period.
A change of residence is quite likely, 
or plans of a move of some sort. 
Old factors are eliminated.

TAURUS 
Apr. 20-May 20

gf:m im
May 2I-June 20

CANCER 
June 21-July 22

I.EO
July 23-Aug. 22 

VTK(;0
Aug. 23-Sepl. 22 

LIBRA
Sept. 23-Oct. 22

SCORPIO 
Oct. 23-Nov. 21

SAGITTARIUS 
Nov. 22-l)ec. 21

CAPRICORN 
Dec. 22- Jan. 19

AQUARIUS 
Jan.20-Feb. 18

RISC ES 
Feb. 19-Mar. 20

Civic, Social Groups May Apply 
For Tax Exemption
Many non-profit civic and 

social welfare organizations 
can have their tax-exempt 
status recognized by the 
Internal Revenue Service by 
filing an application for 
recognition with the IRS.

An organization with 
subordinate chapters can 
apply for a group exemption 
letter, rather than having 
each affiliate apply.

‘ ‘ A p p l i c a t i o n  f o r  
Recognition of Exemption,” 
F’orm 1024. for the Southwest 
Region districts is filed 
with the District Director of 
Internal Revenue in the 
Dallas District. The address 
is provided in the Form 1024 
package. IRS Publication 
.5.57. “How to Apply for and 
Retain Exempt Status for 
Your Organization,’’ has 
more detailed information 

I and is available free by I calling the IRS Forms-Tax 
Information number listed in 

flhc telephone directory 
I under United States 
(iovernment.

Fast Foods
You can lead a hungry 

family to a fast food restau
rant but you can’t make 
them eat right, reports a 
marketing re.searcher. Some 
studies have shown Ameri- 

I  cans are eating out more 
and others say more of us 

I are malnourished or over- 
I weight. The explanation is 
that nutrition is one of the 
least important factors fam
ilies use when selecting a 
place to eat. Price is the 
most important factor in 

(choosing a restaurant.

Exempt organizations that 
normally have gross receipts 
above $10,000 are required to 
file an annual Form 990, 
“ Return of Organization 
Exempt from Income Tax.” 
In addition, organizations 
that have at least $1,000 in 
gross income from an 
unrelated business must file 
Form 990-T, “ Exempt 
Organization Business In
come Tax Return.”

More information om 
reporting uiu'elated business 
income is in the free IRS 
Publication 598, “Tax on 
Unrelated Business Income 
of Exempt Organizations.”

Calvary Baptist Oiurch Raises 
Money For UNICEF
The Girls in Action, Ac- 

teens and Royal Am
bassadors of the Calvary 
Baptist Church wish to Join 
Kermit the Frog in 
congratulating the Talco 
area residents for supporting 
UNICEF with their 
donations on Friday night 
Oct. 30th.They raised $64.26

in their campaign to help the 
needy children of the world.

Area spokesman, Sue Coon 
adds her appreciation to 
all who participated.

Talco area shows a real 
concern for such programs 
to help the under-privileged 
and handicapped in their 
support.

Brotherhood Holds Meeting
The Brotherhood of the 

Calvary Baptist Church met 
in their regular monthly 
meeting Monday night at the 
church. After a short 
business meeting conducted 
by the president R.W.

Weisinger, Bro. Craig 
Ingram  brought the 
devotional on Mathew 13 
about the sincereity of a 
Christian Closing prayer 
was given by Bro. Weisinger.

Rewards, Bonuses Are 
Taxable Income
Taxpayers should include 

as income on their 1981 
federal income tax returns 
rewards and bonuses paid to 
them for outstanding work, 
the Internal Revenue Ser
vice says.

Rewards and bonuses 
include prizes such as a paid 
vacation trip awarded for 
attaining sales goals. If the 
prize or award is in the form 
of goods or services, its fair 
market value is the amount 
the taxpayer must include as 
income.

If the employer chooses to 
pay the bonus nr award at a 
future lime, it is not taxable

A m e r i c a n  V i e w p o i n t s

until made available to the 
taxpayer, the IRS says.

If an employer distributes 
at Christmas or other 
holiday times turkeys, hams, 
or other items of nominal 
worth, the value of these 
gifts is not taxable. 
However, if the employer 
distributes cash, gift cer
tificates or similar items 
that may be easily ex
changed for cash, the value 
of the gifts is taxable.

F urther information is 
detailed in Publication 525, 
‘Taxable and Nontaxable 
Income.” It is obtainable 
free by calling the IRS Tax 
Forms-Information number 
listed int he telephone 
directory under U.S. 
Government.

\

There is no place in 
civilization for the id
ler. None of us has any 
right to ease.

Henry Ford

R & R OUTLET 
SALE

Qu««n Size 
Blouse & Pants

Blouses Sizes 34-54 
Pants Sizes 28-48 
Reduced For Quick Sale

Hwy. 82 E ClartMvilla.Tax.

SPONSORED BY 
BOGATA FUNERAL HOME 

GRANDCHILD OF THE WEEK

Matthew Paul Douglas
Son of Tony & Paula Douglas of Cooper. 

Grandparents are Eugene & Martfxj Hill of Paris 
and Mr. & Mrs. Bill Douglas of Formersville. 
Great Grondporents ore Mrs. Wayne Baker, 
of Paris, formally of Fulbright, Mrs. Ruby Douglas 
of Formersville, and Mr. & Mrs. W. E. Purcell 
of McKinney, also Mr. & Mrs. Vann Cato of 
Bogota, odopred great grand parents.

.1

VKA N t f'O'qes 
iO f

Teacher: If you have ten 
potatoes and must divide 
them between seven per
sons. how would you do it? 
Sammy: I’d mash them.

11 X 14
Wall Portrait 

in
Living Color

Never before 
offered at 
this Price!

A T

9 9 C
Plu* 764 for handling

This very ipeciai offer it pre
sented as an expretston of our 
thanks tor your patronage

Compare at $2S 00!

• FR E E  to all Senior Citizens
• N O  C H A R G E  for groups
• L IM IT E D  O F F E R  one per subject,

one per family

N A R O N  T . V . SHOP
T ifc t f te r f r N b r w i i t i w ' ^ l t ^

10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. & 2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. A
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Want Ads
FOR SALE—1973 Ford 

Pickup, ton, chrome
FOR SALE—Saw shar

pe n i ng  ma c h i n e r y ,
wheels. 12 inch mud grip assorted tools, 9x15 portable 
tires, 4 speed. Call 632-5420. building to be moved, 632-
MA 11-26

IHf
CAS PUMP

OVER 20
Whenever po.ssible 

maintain city speed.s as 
close as possible to the 
economy range of 30- 
40 mph. It takes less 
gas to travel at 30-40 
mph than it does at 20 
mph so get your car up 
and over the 20 mph 
mark when you can.

5143, Bogata. MA 11-26

FOR SALE—120 lb . Ychi 
Clover seed. 60 cents per 

lb. 632-5773, Bogata MA 11- 
26

FOR SALE—3 bedroom, 
bath, living room, kitchen, 

frame house on 210 Pat
terson, Bogata, Claudia 
Reynolds, 427-3780. MA 11-26
FOR RENT—58 acres of 

pastureland, located near 
Pattonville. Call 785-6012 
after 5 p m. MA 11-26

PAINTING 
WINTER RATES 
ROLAND BURSON

632-4546

Build Now •  
Pay later !

•  10%
Annual Rate Financing

•  No Payments
6 Months From Date 
Of Delivery

• 50 Models To Select 
From
Cal! Jim Or Shirley 
214-543-6933 Anytime
$ $ SAVE »»

"Do It Yourself"
Earn New

MILES HOMES''

RENT—5 room house, 
1th, partially carpeted, 

d<yc ^dk^citst.John tow n 
63?38M.^i»A'11-12

FOR SALE—D-7 Cat Dozier 
with cutter blade and rake. 

6,32-5051. MA tfc

FOR SALE—Registered 
white Brahman bull, and 

horned Hereford bull, 632- 
5051. MA tfc

PROFESSIONAL TREE 
Service done with 

precision experience, work 
guaranteed. No job im
possible, 632-5903, Bogata. 
MA 10-12

INFORMATION on Alaskan 
and Overseas jobs. $20,000 

to $50,000 per year possible. 
Call 602-941-8014 Dept. 615. 
MA 11-26

n

Eureka 
LOG HOMES 

Dealership now available for 
the ENTIRE county of Red 
River. Internationally ad
vertised. FREE home 
delivery anywhere in U.S. 
(L im it^ time). Have your 
own exciting business. 
Dealership fee required. 
Call Herb Winters TOLL 
FREE for details NOW. 

1-800-643-8344

■K
■K
ft4c
¥ .

M
-fc

RODGERS < W ADE
Manufacturing
Custom Cabinets 

Counter Tops Stock Cabinets
Available Finished Or Unfinished 

Complete Line Of Roper Appliances 
FREE ESTIMATES 

^  Call Collect (214)785-1619 Or Come 
^  By Our Display Room At 1401 3rd S. W. 

Paris

¥

¥
¥
¥
¥
¥

WANTED: Three frame 
homes to help display new 

permanent siding in this 
area Call for Alexander 
collect 501-525-1364. night 
501-623-3023. 12-3

" T ia E  SEAL"
E*rm «rt, lirtU  of hovtnt Hal* 

on your (arm  aqulpmont ttrooT 
Sot u t abauMiro >tol.

Yav pump It Into tlia lira , and 
• a  on about your yuark.

CROSSLANO OARAOE 
A AUTO PARTS 

Pattonvilla, Toxat TS4U 
Talapbana:

KOEHN BACKHOE 
I & TRENCHING
I Water, Sewer & Bectric Lines
; Septic Tcnk Systems

Equipped To Serve Your Area
FREE ESTIMATES 

Alton Koehn
674-5471 Detroit, Texos

The
Shootin’ Iron

P .O . Box 75 
Mt. Vernon, Texas

537-2696
Gun Repair 

Parts & 
Accessories

Home Town Appliance 
Repair, Talco, Texas, I 
work on Air Conditioners 
Central air, washers 
dryers, dish washers 
refrigerators, freezers 
and other smaii ap- 
piiances. Cail for prompt 
friendly service, Johnny 
Ray Gable, repairman 
and owner. Phone 214-572- 
1741 for 24 hour service

ANNOUNCING THE OPENING OF
NORTEX ELECTRIC

Electrical Repair and Installation 
Commercial and Residential 

Serving All Customers 
in North East Texas 

Call Us For Your Next Electrical Needs
Free Estimates

JimOirroll 214-3794337

MOVING SALE—Saturday 
Nov. 21, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. 

Furniture, large ladies 
clothing, household items, 
Avon containers, etc. 11-19

FOR SALE—Pit Bulldog 
puppies and adult dogs. 

632-4464, Bogata. 11-12

HOUSE FOR SALE—Seven 
rooms, newly remodeled 

throughout, carpet, pay 
equity and take up 
payments. 379-3684. Talco. 
MA 11-26

Huv,.^||orRent 
tVith Classified Ads

HARVEY BROTHERS
M assey-Ferguson and New Holland'Hay M achinery 

Dealers
C L A R K S V IL L E

i NEW
c

Front End Loaders 
tiroin Buggies

S  (All Sizes)

^  Twine
^,000 or 15,000 Ft. Rolls 

•

USED

New Holknd Hay Baler 
451 New HoUcnd Mower 
Mossey-Ferguson Tractor 
1155 ^   ̂
Mossey-Ferguson Tractor 
245
NEW HOLLAND TRACTOR 
1130
357 GRINDER & MIXER

Bucks Rolling Hom es
Mt. Pleasant, Texas

Special!
This Unit Only!

14x80 - 3 BR, 2 bath, garbage disposal, 
dishwasher, mirco-wave, fully furnished, 
delivered, set up with air.

only * 1 8 ,  9 0 0 “® Plus tax, lie. & reg.

Why Pay Rent?
For a small downpayment and *250.00 per 
month, you can own your own home com
plete with: 3 Br, 1% bath, dishwasher, fully 
furnished, masonite, delivered, set up with 
air.

See Our Full Line Of 
Affordable Homes Today

Trade-Ins Welcome 
Financing Available

Located On Ferguson
324 Ferauson Rd. 572-5658

p a  Box 576 Tulio, Texas 75487

AUCTION SALE
A lbert W ells F a rm  

G a r re tts  B lu ff, T ex as
Saturday Nov. 14, 1981 10:00 a.m.

Largest Individual Sale Ever Held In N. E. Texas 
DIRECnONS: From Paris Take Highway 271 North Five 
Miles To Farm Road 14N. Turn West And Follow Tc 
Garretts Bluff. Turn Left One Mile To Farm. Watch Foi 
Sign.

Mr. Wells Is Selling His Farm And Has No Further Nect 
For This Equipment. This Is The Geanest Elqnlpment Wi 
Have Had The Privilege Of Selling. Every Piece Appear 

In ElxceUent Condition.
Complete Shop Equipment-New and Used

Parts
kBig Ox 7 Shank Plow, 2 Int. 17 ft. 3 pt Gilsel Plow, Int 501 
20 ft. 8 in. Cutting Disc, Int. 49042 ft. Disc with 22 In. Smoott 
Blades, Dunham 25 ft. Cnltlmnlcher,Int. 58-12 Row 30 in 
Planter, Int. 510-24 Hole Grain DriU, J.D. 7100-8 Row SO In 
Planter, Barrentine Tumble Harrow (5 sectlona), BarreO' 
tine Tumble Harrow 3 sections, 2 Int 3 Rt. Rota^ Hoes, 1 
Glenco 4 Row Cultivators, 2 Glenco SrowCnltivators, 8 Ron 
Wick Bar, Ashland 5 yd. Semper, Gay Heavy Duty Dnm| 
Trailer, Amco Front Doier BLsde for Int Tractor, hlarvel 
Tree and Brush Cutter, Bush Hog Side Rotary E ng^, Cab. 
Power Steering, Electric Knife Sharpener, Recnttei 
Screen, Auxiliary Hyd. Valve lor Dump Wagon, Fox 2 Row 
Cornhead, Int 843-i Row 30 In. Cornhrad, Fox 12 f t  Direct 
Cut Grass Head, Fox 8 ft. Windrow Hay Header, Fox 8 ft  
Flail Header, Oswalt 2 Beater Silage Feeding TraUer, 
Oswalt 3 Beater SUage Feeding Trailer, D o h n ^  Silage 
Wagon, MAW 375 UWe Red Wagon, Int 14ft Hyd. Dump 
Wagon, Int. 1460 Combine (many extras-700 hn.), J.D. 
Wagon with 1000 Cal. Fuel tank, J.D. Wagon with Flatbed, 2 
Heavy Duty 3 pt Boom Poles, Farmhand 810 Grtader, 
Mixer, UtlUty Carrier, Big Bale Fork, David Bradley Roto- 
TiUer Cultivator, Int. Cub Cadet 1200, Fiberglass Boat, 
Heavy Metal Drag, New Band Saw.

TRACTORS—TRUCKS—TRAILERS—DOZER
Dugan 24000 lb. Cap. Gooseneck Flatbed, Dugan Tandem 
Sonseneck, Donnahue 28 ft. Lo-Boy Equip. Trailer, 1800 C- 
»  Chev. 1 Ton Service Truck (327 V4-New la 1870) With 4 
»pccd Trans, and Hyd. Service Bed, 1070 C-M Chev. 1 Ton 
dually SUverado (Ioaded-20000 ml.), 1178 C-08 Chev. with 8 
ipeed Trans, and 18500 lb. 2 Speed Rearend and 28 Ton HeO 
rwin 4 Stack Hoist and 14 ft. Hillsboro Metal Grain Bed. 
doUne GOOD Diesel (3000 hrs.), MoUne GIOOO Vista on L.P. 
H i (2200 hrs.), 2040 J.D. with Dnal Hyd. Valves and Diff. 
x>ck (400 hrs.). J.D. 2940 with J.D. 148 Frootend Loader 
400 hrs.), Int 1078 with Front and Rear Wts. (1400 hrs.), 
ht. 1588 (1800 hrs.), MoUne A4T 1800 Wheel Drive on L.P. 
las with 800 Cn. Ini. Engine Set at 250 hp. Caterpillar D7E- 
l7A-8erlal No. 833-129 Cable Control Standard Shift with 
nmber Cab and Lift Blade (solid tractor).

THIS IS ONLY A PARTIAL LISTING

TERMS: Cash, Cashier Check or Personal Check with 
Proper IdentificaUon

LUNCH AVAILABLE 
INSPECTION ONE WEEK PRIOR 

TO SALE
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

CONTACT

BARTON AND SON 
AUCTIONEERS 

BAGWEIXy TEXAS
Henry Barton 
Ph. 92S-ZZ70 
TxS^)LM)287

Bill Barton
P h .n s -2881
TxS-121-0915

Mini-Ads
FOR SALE—Extra nice two 

bedroom frame house, 
close in, 632-4346 or 5307. 
Garrison Real Estate. MA 
11-19

FOR SALE—2 bedroom 
14x17 mobile home. 1500 

East Broadway, Garksville, 
16.̂ 2-5512 after 5 p.m. MA tfo

FOR SALE—3 bedroom, 2 
bath brick home financing 

by owner, fireplace, many 
extras, 632-5324, Bogata. MA 
tfc

FOR SALE—1977 Buick, 
custom LaSabre, cruise 

control, AM-FM radio, ex
cellent condition, Call 784- 
5071 from 10 to 5 for Peggy or 
after 5:30 784-5350. 11-5

WOOD FOR SALE—Tnidc 
load or rick, 632-4320, 

Bogata. MA 11-19

I FOR SALE—92 yards of 
greoB* s^ lp ^ re d  carpet, 

le x c e j^ t ^ S y yio ixO g gas 
spaqg h^iew . «BaiPK2-4396, 
DeporT: MA 11-12

I FOR SALE—Signature gas 
stove $100. Jim Short, 652- 

19875. MA 11-12

FOR SALE—Large lot wit!
20x50 metal building, 1500 

East Broadway, Clarksville, 
427-5598 after 5 p.m. MA tfc

I FOR SALE—250 gal. butane 
tank, 632-5160, Bogata. MA 

1 1 - 1 2

I HAVE YOU BEEN Turned 
Down for Life Insurance? 

I If You Have, Call Frank 
' Herring 214-652-6972. MA tfc

I TIME INSURANCE Com- 
pany-Life-H ospital- 

I Disability. Low cost family 
plan term life insurance. 
Frank Herring 214-652-6972. 
MA tfc

I FRANK HERRING is ready 
to write you a Million 

I Dollar Life Insurance Ap
plication. Special Rates. 214- 
652-6972. MA tfc

SHOP SLATON Furniture 
for furniture, appliances, 

carpet, vinyl floor coverings. 
(Juality at Money-Savings 
Prices! MA tfc

I DO CARPENTER work, 
plumbing, yard work, 

garden work, fence building, 
remove dead trees, 
ANYTHING. 632-5903. MA 
tfc

1 FOR SALE—Nice home in 
S.E. Bogata, 1V4 acre lot. 

I $23,000. Garrison Real 
Elstate. MA tfc.

1 LIKE A GOOD Neighbor.
State Farm is there. For 

I car, home, life and health, 
insurance call; Harold 
Sheppard, 401 E. Main, 
Clarksville. 427-5614 after 
5:00, 427-3923. MA tfc

1 GARDEN WORK—Custom 
discing, flat breaking, 

I bedding and shredding. 632- 
5369 or 632-5032. MA tfc

[RED RIVER INS. Agency, 
Home, Farm, Ranch, Life, 

iH osp ita l, D isa b ility , 
I Medicare Supplements. 
ICommercial Buildings, 
■ Frank Herring 214-652-6972.
Ima t f c _______________

l E R M A N I A  F A R M  
MUTUAL Low Cost H<»ne, 

Farm and Ranch Insurance, 
^rank Herring, 214-652-6972. 
/lA tfc

ISPEIR & SPEIR Upholstery 
now open. All work 

[guaranteed. Prompt service. 
|l49 N. Main, Bogata. 632-4535 
[or 4484. MA tfc

[call  MRS. BEN WARREN 
for all your flower needs. 

[Wedding Ring Florist, 
[Formerly Robinius, 652-2211. 
Ima tfc

| A R C H E R ‘S H O U S E  
LEVELING and foun- 

jdation repair. Fix dragging 
Idoors. Work Guaranteed. 
I Free estimates. Call 785-5829 
lor 982-5422. MA tfc

FOR SALE—Structural
pipe, oil soaked timbers, 40 

ft. hopper bottom grain 
trailer. 632-4547, Bogata. MA 
11-19

FOR RENT—5 room house, 
both, partially carpeted, 

deep well, 7 acres. Johntown, 
632-5824. MA 11-19

CLEARANCE ^SALE— 
Lucy’s Fabric. All $1.50 

per yard, through Nov. 20. 
652-5003 (Cunningham. MA 11- 
19

FOR SALE—Model 50 John 
Deere Tractor, all 

equi{»nent, new paint, newly 
overhauled, 16 ft. boat- 
trailer, 1973 (Chevy Impala, 
1968 Mercury. 658-4992. MA 
11-19

FOR SALE—Pecans. 632- 
4425, Bogau. MA 11-10

FOR SALE—Onh Sears belt 
Sander, $95, one 5 hp go- 

cart $300, one 9^ hp 
Evenrude outboard motor 
$300, Call 379-3782 after 5. Il
ls

WANT TO BUY good used 
guns 632-5706, Bogata. MA 

11-19

FOR SALE-H.L. Jean’s 
Gro. Johntown, 632-5302, 

5053 ro 5051, BogaU. MA tfc

FOR SALE—Sweet potatoes, 
Mrs. Walter Harper, South 

Grays<Hi St. Bogata 632-5937. 
MA tfc

JIMMY MAULDIN—custom 
painting, and drywall. 

Specializing in,oew bouses, 
l^cea start at H per sq. ft. 
labor and material. Includes 
drywall, painting and 
cabinet fmi^ing. Call 427- 
2152, Gaiicsville for more 
information. MA 11-19

FOR YOUR ROOFING— 
painting and all repairs 

call (Claussen (Contractors, 
537-4754, Box 411, Mt. Ver
non. MA 11-19

FOR SHELLED pecans for 
your Christmas baking 

caU 632-4425, Bogata. MA Il
ls

FOR SALE—2 new trailer 
house doors, 12 ft. Sears 

fiberglass canoe. (Call 982- 
5959 after S:00p.m. MA 11-19

CALL JIMMY Mauldin, 
Custom Painting and 

Drywall, Clarksville, 427- 
2152 for all your interior and 
exterior painting and 
sheetrock finishing. Quality 
work, reasonable r a ^ . Free 
estimates. MA 11-12

F*OR SATE—Wood, Cun
ningham Blank Mill FM 

196, 3 mi’es east Cun
ningham, 632-5138, Bogata. 
MA 11-12

RCiSALIE LODGE No. 527 
stated meetings on fourth 

PxniKiay of «ieh month at 
7:30 p.m. Ma tfc ’

PAPER BACK BOOKS- 
Trade 2 for 1 or 25 cents 

eedi. 131 S. Main In Bogata. 
J4J Trading Post, 632-4408. 
MA tfc

(CERAMICS BY DORRIS—1 
mile West of Taylortown. 

SupfUies, free lessons. Open 
Tuesday and Thursday 2-6 
p.m. Sat. 12:30-3:30 p.m. Call 
785-2070. MA tfc

D E T R O I T  M e a t '  
, Proceasiog—Custom 
killing, processing, and 
wrapiUng. Also feed lot beef 
available. 674-6911 or 674- 
S712. MA tfc

*JIM BOND—632-4408 is 
buying house furniture and 

appliances or anything of 
value MA tfc

HORSE SALE—Pittsburg
Livestock -AOdUali Co. 1 

mile north on Hwy 271 ever 
Friday night starting Sept. 
18at 7 p.m. Cafi 856-3156. MA 
tfc

CROSS ROAD AUCTION 
every Thursday night at 7 

p.m. Located 4 miles South 
of Pittsburil on old Gilmer 
Hwy..FlffnityEi^jtiw ware,

tfc
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Weekend guests of Mrs. 
Dora Thompson were her 
sister and brothers Mr. and 
Mrs. Arnold Glover of Tyler, 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
Wilkinson of Clarksville, 
Ark. and Mr. and Mrs. C.W. 
Wilkinson of Abilene.

Recent visitors of Mrs. 
H.E. Troutt were her 
daughter Mrs. Ward Thomas 
'and grandson of Greenville 
and Mrs. Bowie Troutt and 
grandson of Rowlett and 
Mrs. Paula Gaddis and 
children of Houston.

Mr. and Mrs. Clarence 
Cheatham visited his sister 
Mrs. Fay Riggs and David of 
Nashville during the 
weekend.

Mr. and Mrs. Leon 
Shoeffner of Jefferson spent 
Sunday with her mother 
Mrs. Alma Lowry. Mrs. 
Vivian Westbrook of Talco 
was also a visitor.

Visiting Mr. and Mrs. 
Albert Legate last weekend 
to attend the funeral of Nolan 
Jordan were Mrs. Jack 
Hulett and Mr. and Mrs. 
Jerald Hulett of Lubbock, 
Mr. and Mrs. A1 Kelly of 
Lake Tawakoni; Mrs. Nolan 
Jordan of Texarkana and 
daughter Mrs. Steve McCain 
of Houston; and Mrs. Hugh 
Baker of Livingston, Ala. 
Also visiting from Monday to 
Wednesday were their 
daughter Mr. and Mrs. J.O. 
Wimherly of Littlefield.

Sunday visitors of Mrs. 
Paul Hill were her brother 
L.B. Fortner and friends 
Mrs. Lydia Clark and Mr. 
and Mrs. Truman Jones of 
Ft. Smith, Ark.

Sunday visitors of Mrs. 
Paul Hill were her brother 
L.B.

Sunday supper guests of 
Mr. and Mrs. Tommie Lee 
Cox were their daughter 
Cindy Cox of Commerce, her 
sister Mr. and Mrs. Burl 
Elliott of Portales, N.M. and 
Gary Robertson of 
Carrollton.

Weekend guests of Mrs. 
Jettie Minshew were Mr. and 
Mrs. Jess Roseberry of 
Tioga. The two families were 
neighbors in Dallas for many 
years.

Mrs. Audrey Gillis spent 
last week with her brother 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis 
Humphreys of Levelland. 
They accompanied her home 
and were joined by another 
brother Mr. and Mrs. 
Everett Humphreys of 
Sunray to visit her and their 
parents Mr. and Mrs. 
George Humphreys of

Pattonville.
Mrs. Buell Humphreys of 

Beaumont and Mr. and Mrs. 
Homer Kilgore of Canton 
visited part of last week with 
their sister Mrs. Jewel Rowe 
and other relatives. Mrs. 
Humphrey also visited Mrs. 
Bonnie Humphreys at Red 
River Haven.

Mr. and Mrs. Wood 
Culpepper and Mr. and Mrs. 
GfH-don Strain spent part of 
last week in Arkansas. They 
went by way of the Talimena 
Skyline Drive, spent some 
time in Hot Springs, taking 
in the scenis drives, and 
continued on the Magazine 
Mountain and Fort Smith.

Mr. and Mrs. Larence Bell 
were host October 24 for a 
birthday dinner at their 
home in Clarksville honoring 
his mother, Mrs. Alma Bell, 
who was 90 on October 22. 
Those present were Mr. and 
Mrs. Floyd Elson of 
Carrollton; Mrs. Clarence 
Diggs, Leslie, Heather and 
Chris of Louisville; Mr. and 
Mrs. Paul Swadiek, Jr. of 
Farmers Branch; Mr. and 
Mrs. Ronald Benson and 
Kahlayah of Atlanta; Mrs. 
Regan Bell, LaTonya and 
Crystal of Bogata; Regina 
and Randy Allen of Pans; 
Mr. and Mrs. Cullen Benson, 
Mr. and Mrs. Duane Benson, 
Jason and Kim, Ruby 
Bagwell and Terry Bell all of 
Clarksville, the host and 
honoree.

CONSUMER V C H EC K LIS T

LOAN TROUBLE
Cosigning a loan 

may seem like a nice 
thing to do for a friend 
—but you could wind 
up in big trouble if you 
do. A recent study by 
Purdue University indi
cates that almost half 
of the people who co
sign loans are asked to 
pay them; they also 
may be asked to pay 
late charges or fees and 
court and attorney fees. 
Check all papers to be 
signed and make sure 
you understand them.

JOE BARTON (left) 
needed help from brother 
Wayne and his grand
father Thomas Westbrook

of Bogata to hold this 8 lb. 
11 oz. catfish caught in 
Red River Countv while 
visiting his grandparents

recently. He is the son of 
Mr. and Mrs. T.D. Holder 
of Longview.

Weekly Agriculture Update
With the time for the first 

killing frost rapidly ap
proaching, Dr. Sim Reeves, 
J r ., agronomist for the 
Texas Agricultural Ex
tension Service, advises 
producers with John- 
songrass, sorghums or 
sudangrass to take 
precautions when grazing 
these forages after frost. 
These plants have a rapid 
build-up of prussic acid 
which can be fatal to 
livestock. However, these 
plants can be safely grazed if 
done properly. County 
Extension agents throughout 
the area have information on 
the precautions to follow.

S e v e r a l  p r o d u c e r s  
throughout East Texas will 
have Christmas trees for 
sale this year, according to

Jim Chandler, Extension 
forester at Overton. Many 
will have choose and cut 
operations beginning about 
riecember 1. County agents 
have a list of the known 
producers who will be open 
for business and interested 
people may contact their 
local county agent for the 
nearest location.

With the opening of deer 
season in many counties, 
hunters should be aware that 
the trespass laws in Texas 
have been revised and now 
carry a stiffer penalty for 
trespassing. According to 
Billy Higginbotnam, Ex
tension fisheries specialist, 
no real sportsman goes onto 
property without the per
mission of the landowner. All 
safety precautions should be

taken during the hunting 
season to reduce the number 
of human fatalities. 
Respecting the law and the 
property rights of others will 
e l i m i n a t e  p o s s i b l e  
prosecution for violations.

Why gas is so efficient:

SHOP FOR PROFITS
It you’re still not plan

ting your shopping to save 
IS much money as possible, 
tow is the time to start.

Today the wisest of con- 
^umers uses a shopping 
plan that produces profits.

Here’s a number of mon
ey-saving tips that will help 
ensure that you don’t spend 
above your means.

f irst, never shop without 
a list. Decide exactly what 
IS needed and the maximum 
amount you can invest be
fore going to the market. 
Buy only the quantity of 
goods needed. An irregular 
or used item may fit the 
need as well as a new one.

Make a shopping calen
dar for the year. Plan to 
buy big ticket items when at 
price advantage. Stock up 
on sale items such as food 
and household supplies, but 
only if you will use them. 
Any price paid for goods 
not needed is a waste of 
money.

Be sure to ask yourself: 
“ fo r what else might I use 
this money? Which use is 
most important to me now 
and in the near future?”

(olivary Ua|>tist
S |) o i i s o i > i  H i i l l y

The Calvary Baptist 
Church sponsored a Youth 
Rally Saturday night at the 
church. Butch Black was the 
guest singer. He sang some 
of the songs that he had 
written, and gave his test- 
mony. After the singing 
refreshments were served. 
There were about 25 youth 
and adults in attendance.

Refreshments included 
sandwiches, chips, and dip, 
soft drinks and cookies.

Gas is a natural fuel, not a ntanufac- 
tured energy. By using gas directly in 
ycxjr appliances, you get natural 
economy and natural efficiency to help

you hold down utility bills. And Lone Star 
can deliver all the gas you need for your 
home. It’s another reason to be glad 
you’re served by thd Lone Star system.

Gas. It’s plentiful, efficient and right for the times.

4 ^
Lone Star Gas Company

Sri-ond Place 
VN'iih iis 674,(Kk) residents 

squeezed into 45 square 
miles, San francisco stands 
second otil> to New York as 
the most densely populated 
maior U.S. city. National 
( leograpinc sa>s.

GTE Customers Can Return Phones
G e n e r a l  Te l ephone  

residential or single-party 
business customers in Talco

Food & Art 
Fair Scheduled

A holiday Food and Art 
F air will be conducted 
Thursday, Nov. 12 from 10 
a.m. until, in the recreation 
room of the Elderberry 
Nutrition Center, 201 E. 
Baker Street in Clarksville. 
The event is sponsored by 
the Extension Homemakers 
and will feature a program 
on holiday foods and crafts 
and an exhibit of holiday 
decorations.

Homemakers attending 
are invited to share their 
holiday decoration ideas 
with a isp lay , but it is not a 
requirement. A salad lun
cheon will be shared at noon.

Everyone is invited to 
attend all or part of the 
event

Educational programs 
conducted by the Texas 
Extension Service serve 
people of all ages regardless 
of socio-economic level, 
race, color, sex, religion or 
national origin.

who discontinue telephone 
service and decide not to
purchase their instruments 
can now return their phones 
locally if they want to save 
the charge if the company 
must send a person to pick 
up the phones.

The company announced 
in August that customers 
now have three options when 
d iscon tinu ing  se rv ice : 
return the phone to the 
company, have the company 
send an employee to pick up 
the ph(xie with a pick-up 
charge being applied, or

purchase the phones.
“To make the return of 

telephones more convenient 
for those Talco customers 
wanting to return them, we 
have installed a telephone 
return depository in Talco 
where they can return the 
phones and save the pick-up 
charge,” Barbara Kellum, 
Sulphur Springs Division 
Manager said.

Kellkm said customers 
will receive instruction on 
how and where to take in
struments when they contact 
the business office to 
discontinue the*- service.

THOUGHT FOR
FOOD ■y OOULOCnOOK

Banana Biscuit Squares
2 ripe medium Dole 

Bananas, peeled 
2 cups flour 
1 tablespoon baking 

powder
1/2 teaspoon baking soda 
1/4 teaspoon salt 
1 teaspoon sugar 
1/3 cup vegetable short

ening
Slice bananas into blend

er, whir until pureed (should 
have about 1 cup). Com
bine Hour, baking powder, 
baking soda, salt and sugar 
in a medium bowl. Cut in 
shortening until mixture re
sembles fine crumbs. Stir in 
bananas until mixture is ev
enly moist. Turn onto light
ly floured board. Knead 10 
times. Pat evenly into un
greased 8-inch square pan. 
Cut into 8 squares. Bake in 
425“ F oven 20 minutes. 
Makes 8 biscuits.

B O G A T A  BUSINESS 
D I R E a O R Y

RmI River 
County 

P«MkUbntT
Mon., Wed., Thurs., FrI.

12:00-5:30 p.m. 
Tuos., 9:00-12:00 a.m, 

1:00-5:30 p.m. 
Sohirdmf. 9:00 o.m,- 

12:00 noon

THIS SPAa 
CAN MAKE 

YOU MONEY
CALL

632-5322
D & S TOOL 

HARDWARE an<J 
FURNITURE CO

See Us For Your 
LAWN & GARDEN SUPPLIES 

Mowers-Tillers- 
Hoes-Rokes-Etc.

117 Main Street Bogota, Tex

MASON 
SHOES 

For Men 
And Women.

Call 632-4230 Or 
See John W. Hood.

COUNTRY FURNITURE
We Sk.‘ll New 8 Used 

Furniture We Buy Used 
Furniture. 1 Piece or Full
Household. Coll 427-3227 
or'427-3573. Area 214.

Dny or Night.
1807 W. Main 

Clarksville, Tex.

ARMSTRONG 
PEST CONTROL

Complete Pest Control 
All Work Guronteed 

licensed TPCL 3418 
Coll Day Or Night 
Chorles Armstrong

Bogoto. Tx 214-632-5925

HUDDLESTON OROCERY
Specials Good - Thurs. Fri. Sat. 

Open 7 a.m. - 7 p.m. Nov. 12 - 13 . u
We Welcome Food Stomp Shoppers

632-5624
Bogota

TISSUE
Generic 4 Roll Pack

5 9 ’

Last Weeks Winner • Corey Miller

HAPPY BUCK $so
APPLES

Red Juicy Lb.

39’
PIN EA PPLE Del Monte Crushed 15'/> oz. Can 59-
BREAD Wonder Country Style 49’
BISCUITS American AAaid & Parade 2/39

SUGAR
Generic 5 Lb. Bag

29

COOKIES
Oreo 1 Lb.3oz. Pkg.

49

BREAD
Mrs. Bairds 

Thin & Round Top

49
PEACHES

Del Monte Slices 
29 oz. Con

79

M ILK
Bordens Gallon

$029

B O LD  3
Detergent 49 oz. Box

99

PORK CHOPS Lb. *1 29

DRINKS
Coke, Dr.Pepper, Diet Dr. Pepper 6 Pock Con

59

CORN
Del Monte Cream Style 

17 oz. Con

2/8r
CATSUP

Del Monte 32 oz. Keg.

99
PEAS

Del Monte Sweet 
17 oz. Can

2/89


